

Greene & Greene architectural drawings and records 3460600

This finding aid was produced using ArchivesSpace on January 14, 2025.

Description is written in: English.

Describing Archives: A Content Standard

Avery Architectural and Fine Arts Library

Table of Contents

Summary Information
Biographical / Historical
Scope and Contents
Administrative Information6
Related Materials
Controlled Access Headings
Other Finding Aids
Collection Inventory
Series I: Architectural Drawings
Series II: Project Photographs87
Series III: Personal Papers
Sub-series 1: Creative Writings by Charles Sumner Greene
Sub-series 2: Sketches by Charles Sumner Greene
Sub-series 3: Personal Photographs 101
Series IV: Jean Murray Bangs' Research Files on Greene & Greene
Sub-series 1: Writings and Lectures of Jean Murray Bangs
Sub-series 2: Research Materials
Sub-series 3: Greene & Greene Project Records in Jean Murray Bangs' Research Files 104

Summary Information

Repository: Avery Architectural and Fine Arts Library

Creator: Greene & Greene

Creator: Greene, Charles Sumner, 1868-1957

Creator: Greene, Henry Mather, 1870-1954

Creator: Bangs, Jean Murrary, 1894-1985

Title: Greene & Greene architectural drawings and records

ID: 3460600

Date [inclusive]: 1896-1931

Physical 4,800 drawings

Description:

Physical 3 manuscript box

Description:

Physical 5 print boxes

Description:

Physical

1 box card-box

Description:

Language of the

Material:

English.

Abstract:

The American architectural firm Greene & Greene was a partnership between the brothers Charles Sumner Greene (1868-1957) and Henry Mather Greene (1870-1954). The firm, established in 1894, was officially dissolved in 1922, after which the two practiced independently. They were active in Southern California and were part of the American Arts and Crafts Movement. During the years 1907-1909 the Greenes created some of their most renowned residences, including the Blacker, Gamble, Pratt, and Thorsen houses. They also designed interiors, creating furniture, lighting, carpets, and stained glass for their clients. Greene & Greene architectural drawings and records spans the years circa 1896 to circa 1963. The collection chiefly consists of architectural drawings (approximately 4,800) and also includes photographs, personal papers, and other manuscript material. Access to digital images of all the architectural drawings and to selected photographs are provided in the finding aid.

Preferred Citation

Greene & Greene architectural drawings and records, Drawings and Archives, Avery Architectural & Fine Arts Library, Columbia University.

Biographical / Historical

Biographical Timeline:

1868: Charles Sumner Greene born, Brighton, Ohio

1870: Henry Mather Greene born, Brighton, Ohio

1874: Greene family moves to St. Louis, Missouri

1884: Charles enrolls in Calvin Milton Woodward's Manual Training School of Washington University, St. Louis

1885: Henry enrolls in MTS

1888: Greene brothers enroll in the architectural curriculum at the Massachusetts Institute of Technology, Boston

1890-1893: Charles and Henry serve apprenticeships with Boston architectural firms

1891: The brothers receive Certificates of Partial Course in Architecture from MIT

1892: Charles' and Henry's parents, Lelia Ariana and Thomas Sumner Greene, move to Pasadena, Calif.

1893: Greene brothers travel to Pasadena, visiting the World's Columbian Exposition in Chicago enroute

1894: Greenes open an architectural office in Pasadena

1899: Henry marries Emeline Augusta Dart

1901: Charles marries Alice Gordon White

1902: James A. Culbertson house designed

1903: Bandini and first Van Rossem house designed

[^] Return to Table of Contents

1904: Camp, Garfield and Tichenor houses designed

1906: Major article on the Greenes appears in Oct. issue of Architectural Record

1907-1909: Greene & Greene create some of their most renowned residences, including the Blacker, Gamble, Pratt, and Thorsen houses

1911: Cordelia A. Culbertson and Fleishhacker houses designed

1912: Number of commissions begins to decrease

1916: Charles Greene family moves to Carmel

1918: D.L. James commissions Charles to build a house in Carmel

1921: Henry designs a house for Kate A. Kelly

1922: Official dissolution of the firm; Henry reorganizes under his own name, Charles continues to practice out of his Carmel studio

1923: Charles designs a game room addition for the Fleishhackers

1925: Henry designs the William Thum house

1927: Charles designs a water garden for the Fleishhacker estate

1929: Henry designs the Strasburg and Richardson houses

1933: Henry closes his office and moves the practice to his home

1935: Emeline Greene, Henry's wife, dies

1944: Charles ceases work on his last architectural commission, the D.L. James library addition

1948: Southern California Chapter, American Institute of Architects, awards the Greenes a Certificate of Merit

1951: Henry designs a concrete block residence for the McElwains, his daughter and son-in-law

1952: American Institute of Architects honors the Greenes with a special citation

1954: Henry dies in Pasadena

1957: Charles dies in Carmel

[^] Return to Table of Contents

The collection includes architectural drawings for approximately 240 projects located primarily in Southern California, particularly Pasadena, including the Earle C. Anthony house, Los Angeles, 1909, and additions, 1913, 1917; the R. R. Blacker house, Oak Knoll, California, 1907-1909, and additions; work for the Culbertson family of Pasadena, specifically additions to the grounds of the Cordelia A. Culbertson house, 1914-1915, and additions for her to the William T. Bolton house, 1918, 1926, and the James A. Culbertson house, 1902, and garage, 1906, and later additions, 1907, 1910; the Herbert Fleishhacker house in San Francisco, outbuildings, 1911, and alterations, 1915; the Freeman A. Ford house, Pasadena, 1907-1909; the David B. Gamble house, Pasadena, California, 1913; the Sidney D. Gamble house, Escondido, California; and the Robert Pitcairn, Jr. house, Pasadena, 1906. Photographs and specifications for some projects are also included in this collection.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Administrative Information

Publication Statement

Avery Architectural and Fine Arts Library

Restrictions on Access

This collection is available for use by appointment in the Department of Drawings & Archives, Avery Architectural and Fine Arts Library, Columbia University. For further information, please email avery-drawings@library.columbia.edu.

Immediate Source of Acquisition

The Greene & Greene Collection at Avery is comprised of two accessions. The first, accession number 1960.001, was made possible by Jean Murray Bangs (1894-1985), while the second accession, 1987.003, was received from her husband, the architect Harwell Hamilton Harris (1903-1990).

Processing Information

The collection was processed by Roberta Blitz and drawings were catalogued by Project AVIADOR staff with grant funding from the Getty Foundation. Shelley Hayreh, Avery Archivist, edited and published the ArchivesSpace finding aid in 2020.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Related Materials

Related Materials

Greene & Greene Virtual Archives: The GGVA provides a searchable database of over 4,000 images selected from the four major Greene & Greene collections: the Avery Architectural and Fine Arts Library at Columbia University in the City of New York; the Environmental Design Archives at the University of California, Berkeley (UCB); The Gamble House, University of Southern California (USC), in Pasadena, California; and the Greene and Greene Archives, USC at The Huntington Library in San Marino, California.

<u>Charles Sumner Greene collection (1959-1)</u>: Environmental Design Archives, College of Environmental Design. University of California, Berkeley. Berkeley, California.

<u>Gamble House, Pasadena, California</u>): The Gamble House, designed and built by Charles and Henry Greene in 1908-9, is now an historic museum. It is owned by the City of Pasadena and operated by the University of Southern California.

<u>Greene and Greene Archives</u>: University of Southern California, housed at the Huntington Library, San Marino, California.

<u>Harwell Hamilton Harris papers, 1906-1990</u>: Alexander Architectural Library, University of Texas at Austin.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Controlled Access Headings

- Architecture, Domestic -- California -- Los Angeles
- Architecture, Domestic -- California -- Pasadena
- Architecture, Domestic -- California -- San Francisco
- Architecture, Domestic -- California -- Escondido
- Architectural firms -- United States
- Arts and crafts movement -- United States
- Dwellings -- California
- Architects
- Arts and crafts movement -- United States
- black-and-white photographs
- architectural drawings (visual works)

- Specifications
- Artisans
- Freeman A. Ford house (Pasadena, Calif.)
- David B. Gamble House (Pasadena, Calif.)
- Sidney D. Gamble house (Escondido, Calif.)
- Robert Pitcairn, Jr. house (Pasadena, Calif.)
- Earle C. Anthony house (Los Angeles, Calif.)
- R. R. Blacker house (Oak Knoll, Calif.)
- Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, Calif.)
- William T. Bolton house (Pasadena, Calif.)
- James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, Calif.)
- Herbert Fleishhacker house (San Francisco, Calif.)

Digitized images from Avery's Greene & Greene Collection

^ Return to Table of Contents

Collection Inventory

Series I: Architectural Drawings

Scope and Contents

This series contains approximately 4,800 architectural drawings for over 240 Greene & Greene projects. Drawings are arranged alphabetically using client surname for private houses and project name for corporate and public clients.

Each project was catalogued separately in the online catalog. This finding aid provides a link to each project's associated record. Sheet level description can be found in these project-level records. Each sheet is individually accessioned with numbers ranging from NYDA.1960.001.00001 through .04764.

The drawings in this collection were digitized as part of the Greene & Greene Virtual Archives (GGVA) project. The GGVA is made possible by a generous grant from the J. Paul Getty Trust under the Electronic Cataloguing Initiative of the Getty Grant Program. With the objective of creating a single visual resource for Greene & Greene researchers, homeowners, students, and the general public, the GGVA brings together selected material from the four major Greene & Greene collections: the Avery Architectural and Fine Arts Library; the Environmental Design Archives at the University of California, Berkeley (UCB); The Gamble House, University of Southern California (USC), in Pasadena, California; and the Greene & Greene Archives, USC at The Huntington Library Art Collections and Botanical Gardens in San Marino, California. Access to digital images of the architectural drawings from Avery's collection is provided in this finding aid.

Title/Description

Instances

All Saints Episcopal Church (Pasadena, California). Rectory, 132 North Euclid Avenue, [1902]

<u>Digital Object</u>: All Saints Episcopal Church (Pasadena, California). Rectory, 132 North Euclid Avenue

range NYDA.1960.001.00001-.00007

NYDA.1960.001.00008-.00015

Scope and Contents

Rectory for All saints episcopal church, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]: / Greene & Greene, Architects.

7 drawings : various media ; 47.5 x 51.3 cm. (18 3/4 x 20 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

All Saints Episcopal Church (Pasadena, California), [circa 1889]

Digital Object: All Saints Episcopal Church (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

All Saint's church, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] : / Ernest A. Coxhead, architect.

8 photomechanical reproductions : blueprint on paper ; 55.5×90.7 cm. (21 $7/8 \times 35 \times 3/4$ in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

All Saints Episcopal Church (Pasadena, California). Alterations, 1902-[1903]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>All Saints Episcopal Church (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Alterations</u>

Scope and Contents

Alterations of All saints church, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] : / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

57 sheets: various media; 86.4 x 106.8 cm. (34 x 42 1/8 in) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Edward H. Angle house (New London, Connecticut), [undated]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Edward H. Angle house (New London, Connecticut)</u>

range

NYDA.1960.001.00016-.00072

range

NYDA.1960.001.00076-.00092

Residence, New London, Connecticut, for Dr. Edw. H. Angle [graphic] / D. St. Donnelly, arch't.

17 sheets : various media ; $40.2 \times 51.9 \text{ cm.}$ (51 7/7 x 20 1/2 in.) or smaller + 1 booklet.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Edward H. Angle garage, 58 Bellevue Place (New London, Connecticut), [undated]

range NYDA.1960.001.00093

Scope and Contents

Garage for Dr. Edw. H. Angle. [graphic] / D. St. Donnelly, arch't.

1 sheet: blueprint on paper

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Edward H. Angle house (Pasadena, California), [1913] Digital Object: Edward H. Angle house (Pasadena,

California)

range NYDA.1960.001.00094-.00114

Scope and Contents

Residence for Dr. Edw. H. Angle, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]: / Greene & Greene, Architects.

21 drawings : various media ; 59 x 57.5 cm. (23 1/4 x 22 5/8 in.) or smaller + 1 booklet.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Earle C. Anthony house (Los Angeles, California), [19]09 Digital Object: Earle C. Anthony house (Los Angeles,

California)

range NYDA.1960.001.00115-.00145

Scope and Contents

Residence for Earle C. Anthony, Esq. at Los Angeles, Cal. [graphic]: / Greene & Greene, Architects.

31 sheets : various media ; 78.4 x 99.4 cm. (30 7/8 x 39 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Project-level Record

Earle C. Anthony house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions, [1913]

<u>Digital Object: Earle C. Anthony house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions</u>

range NYDA.1960.001.00146-.04516

Scope and Contents

[Alterations to] residence for Earle C. Athony, esq., Los Angeles, [Calif.] [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

40 sheets : various media ; 141.3 x 102.8 cm. (55 5/8 x 50 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Earle C. Anthony house (Los Angeles, California). Garage, alterations, [1909-1917?]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Earle C. Anthony house (Los Angeles, California)</u>. <u>Garage</u>. <u>Alterations</u>

Scope and Contents

Alterations to garage of residence for Earle C. Anthony Esq., at Los Angeles, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 drawings : various media : $39.5 \times 64.4 \text{ cm}$ (15 $1/2 \times 25 \times 3/8 \text{ in}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Earle C. Anthony house (Los Angeles, California). Garage. Addition, [1917]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Earle C. Anthony house (Los Angeles, California)</u>. <u>Garage</u>. <u>Addition</u>

Scope and Contents

Addition to garage for Mr. Earle C. Anthony, Los Angeles, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

8 sheets : various media ; 53 x 55.7 cm. (20 7/8 x 22 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.00185-.00190

range

NYDA.1960.001.00191-.00198

Project-level Record

Earle C. Anthony automobile showroom (Los Angeles, California). 1911

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Earle C. Anthony automobile showroom</u> (<u>Los Angeles, California</u>)

range NYDA.1960.001.00199-.00206

Scope and Contents

Service building for Earle C. Anthony, [Los Angeles, Calif.] [graphic]: / John Parkinson and Edwin Bergstrom, Architects.

8 photomechanical reproductions : various media ; 74.5 x 96.7 cm. (29 3/8 x 38 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Earle C. Anthony automobile showroom (Los Angeles, California). Interior, entrance and exterior details, [1911]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Earle C. Anthony automobile showroom</u> (<u>Los Angeles, California</u>). <u>Interior, entrance and exterior</u> details

range NYDA.1960.001.00207-.00221

Scope and Contents

Show room, service building for Earle C. Anthony, Esq., Los Angeles, Calif. [graphic] : / Greene & Greene, Architects.

15 drawings : various media ;c76 x 104.1 cm. (30 x 41 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Philip L. Auten house (Pasadena, California), 1903 <u>Digital Object: Philip L. Auten house (Pasadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for P.L. Auten, Esq., Pasadena, Calif. [graphic]: [and addition] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

19 drawings : various media ; 105.9 x 174.4 cm. (41 6/8 x 68 6/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.00222-.00239

Project-level Record

Auto show pavillion (Los Angeles, California), [1911]

Digital Object: Auto show pavillion (Los Angeles,

California)

Scope and Contents

Proposed auto show at Los Angeles, for Licensed Motor Car Dealers Association of Los Angeles. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 sheets : various media ; $77.5 \times 136.7 \text{ cm}$. (30 4/8 x 53 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mrs. J. Herbert Ballentine bungalow (Altadena, California). Alterations and additions, [1960]

<u>Digital Object: Mrs. J. Herbert Ballentine bungalow</u> (Altadena, California). Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Alterations & additions to bungalow of Mrs. J. Herbert Ballentine at Altadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

13 drawings : various media ; 44.1 x 50 cm. (17 3/8 x 19 6/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Arturo Bandini house (Pasadena, California), [1903]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Arturo Bandini house (Pasadena,</u>

California)

Scope and Contents

House for Arturo Bandini, Esqr. at Pasadena, California. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

3 drawings : various media ; 61×53 cm. $(24 \times 20 \text{ } 7/8 \text{ in. } 0 \text{ or smaller.})$

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

range

NYDA.1960.001.00240-.00245

range

NYDA.1960.001.00246-.00258

range

NYDA.1960.001.00259-.00261

Digital Object: Unidentified bank

range

NYDA.1960.001.00262-.00271

Scope and Contents

[Preliminary drawings for] bank competition [graphic] / [Greene & Greene]

 $10\ drawings$: various media ; 55.9 x 71 cm. (22 x 28

in. or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

John C. Bentz store buildings (Pasadena, California),

[1900]-1901

Digital Object: John C. Bentz store buildings (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Brick block for John C. Bentz, Esq. at Pasadena, California [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

13 sheets : various media ; 51. 3 x 78.5 cm. (20 $2/8\ x$

307/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

John C. Bentz house (Pasadena, California), [19]06

Digital Object: John C. Bentz house (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Louise Bentz at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] : [with garage and addition] / Greene &

Greene, architects.

13 drawings: various media; 83.8 x 65 cm. (33 x 25

5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Nathan Bentz house (Santa Barbara, California), [1911]

Digital Object: Nathan Bentz house (Santa Barbara,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Nathan Bentz, Esq. at Santa Barbara, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

range

NYDA.1960.001.00272-.00284

range

NYDA.1960.001.00285-.00297

range

NYDA.1960.001.00298-.00326

29 sheets : various media ; 69.2×100 cm. (27 $2/8 \times 39 \times 3/8$ in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Emma M. Black cottage (Pasadena, California), 1903

Digital Object: Emma M. Black cottage (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Cottage for Miss Emma M. Black at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

17 drawings : various media ; 64.8 x 67 cm (25 1/2 x 26 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Annie Blacker house (Pasadena, California), [1912]

Digital Object: Annie Blacker house (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Ms. Annie Blacker at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] : [and] garage / Greene & Greene,

Architects.

24 sheets: various media; 67.5 x 78.5 cm. (26 5/8 x

31 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California), 1906,

[19]07, [19]09, 1947

Digital Object: Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for R. R. Blacker, Esp., at Oak Knoll, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

32 sheets : various media ; 95.5 x 110.7 cm. (37 5/8 x

43 5/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.00327-.00343

range

NYDA.1960.001.00344-.00367

range

NYDA.1960.001.00368-.00398, .04500

Project-level Record

Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California). Keeper's house, pergola garage with pump house, and lathhouse, [19]07

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Keeper's house, pergola garage with pump house, and lathhouse</u>

Scope and Contents

Outhouses for residence of R. Blacker Esq. at Oak Knoll, Cal. [graphic]: keeper's house, pergola, garage [with] pump-house, lathhouse / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

30 drawings : various media ; 52.4 x 91.2 cm. (20 5/8 x 36 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California). Billiard room, [1909]

<u>Digital Object: Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California).</u> Billiard room

Scope and Contents

Details of billiard room, residence for R. R. Blacker, Esq. at Oak Knoll, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

12 sheets : various media ; 59.6 x 101.4 cm. (23 1/2 x 40 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and addition, [19]13

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Alterations and addition

Scope and Contents

[Addition and alterations] to residence of R. R. Blacker, Esq., at Pasedena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 drawings : various media ; 57.5 x 112.6 cm. (22 5/8 x 44 3/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.00399-.00428

range

NYDA.1960.001.00429-.00440

range

NYDA.1960.001.00441-.00445

Project-level Record

A. C. Blumenthal house (Los Angeles, California). Site plans, [19]22

range NYDA.1960.001.00446-.04502

<u>Digital Object</u>: A. C. Blumenthal house (Los Angeles, California). Site plans

Scope and Contents

Proposed [and] alternate layout[s] of property at N.W. corner of Lucerne Street and Wilshire Boulevard, Los Angeles, [Calif.] [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

6 sheets : various media ; 71.8 x 51.1 cm. (28 2/8 x 20 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

F. C. Bolt house (Pasadena, California). Addition, [1910]

<u>Digital Object: F. C. Bolt house (Pasadena, California).</u>

Addition

range NYDA.1960.001.00451-.00473

Scope and Contents

Addition to house for F. C. Bolt, Esq., Pasadena. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

23 sheets : various media ; 106.8 x 157 cm. (42 1/8 x 61 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William T. Bolton house, 131 North Euclid Avenue (Pasadena, California), [1898-1899]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>William T. Bolton house</u>, 131 North Euclid <u>Avenue (Pasadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

House for Dr. Wm. T. Bolton, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

12 drawings : ink on cloth with pencil markings ; 38.4×41.3 cm. (15 $1/8 \times 16 \times 2/8$ in.) or smaller.

range NYDA.1960.001.00474-.00494

Project-level Record

William T. Bolton house, corner of Garfield Street and Colorado Avenue (Pasadena, California), [1902], 1904

<u>Digital Object: William T. Bolton house, corner of Garfield</u> Street and Colorado Avenue (Pasadena, California) range NYDA.1960.001.00483-.00487

Scope and Contents

House for Dr. Wm. T. Bolton, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]: [and] alteration and additions / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 drawings : various media ; $47.4 \times 55.1 \text{ cm}$. (18 $6/8 \times 21 \times 6/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William T. Bolton house, 370 Del Mar (Pasadena, California), 1906-[19]07

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>William T. Bolton house</u>, 370 <u>Del Mar</u> (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Dr. W.T. Bolton at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

17 sheets : various media ; 67.3 x 102.3 cm. (26 4/8 x 40 2/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William A. Bowen house (Altadena, California), 1905

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>William A. Bowen house (Altadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

House for Wm. A. Bowen, Esq. at Altadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

11 drawings : various media ; 77.6 x 77.7 cm. (30 5/8 x 30 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

range

NYDA.1960.001.00489-.00508

range NYDA.1960.001.00509-.00519 Digital Object: H.K. Bradley house (Pasadena, California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.00520-.00588

Scope and Contents

Residence for H.K. Bradley, Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]: [Part1] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

131 sheets : various media ; 54 x 76 cm. (21 2/8 x 30

in.) or smaller. assorted slips.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

range

NYDA.1960.001.00589-.00650

H.K. Bradley house (Pasadena, California), 1909-[19]10

Scope and Contents

Residence for H.K. Bradley, Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [Part 2] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

131 sheets : various media ; 54 x 76 cm (21 2/8 x 30 in.) or smaller. + assorted slips.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

A. C. Brandt house (Pasadena, California), 1905

Digital Object: A. C. Brandt house (Pasadena, California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.00651-.00653

Scope and Contents

Bungalow for A. C. Brandt at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

3 drawings : various media ; 77.1 x 84.2 cm. (30 3/8 x 33 1/4 in.) or smaller + 1 envelope.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles G. Brown house (Pasadena, California), [1911]

Digital Object: Charles G. Brown house (Pasadena,

California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.00654-.00669

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mr. C. G. Brown at Pasadena, California. [graphic] / [Greene and Greene, Architects]

16 sheets : various media ; 62.7 x 62.8 cm. (24 3/4 x

24 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Project-level Record

Unidentified house (California), [undated]

Digital Object: Unidentified house (California)

range NYDA.1960.001.00670-.00694

Scope and Contents

[Design for a California house] [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

25 sheets: various media; 39 x 56.2 cm. (15 3/8 x 22

1/8 in.) or smaller + 3 booklets.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

California Institute of Technology (Pasadena, California). Dugout, 1923

Digital Object: California Institute of Technology (Pasadena, California). Dugout

Scope and Contents

Plans of the "dug-out" for the California Institute of Technology [at Pasadena, California] [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Arch't.

8 drawings: various media; 41.5 x 72.4 cm. (16 3/8) x 28 1/2 in.) or smaller + 2 booklets and 1 slip of paper.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Edgar W. Camp house (Sierra Madre, California), [19]04

Digital Object: Edgar W. Camp house (Sierra Madre,

California)

Scope and Contents

Bungalow for Edgar W. Camp Esq. at Sierra Madre, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

7 sheets: various media; 61.6 x 61.3 cm. (24 1/4 x 24 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Lon F. Chapin house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and

additions, [19]07

range NYDA.1960.001.00695-.00702

range

NYDA.1960.001.00704-.00710

NYDA.1960.001.00711-.00716

Digital Object: Lon F. Chapin house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Alteration and addit[ions] to residence for Lon F. Chapin, Esq., at Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 sheets: various media; 58.3 x 104.7 cm (23 x 41 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Edith J. Claypole house (Pasadena, California), [1903]

Digital Object: Edith J. Claypole house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Miss Edith J. Claypole at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

6 drawings: various media; 56.4 x 67.3 cm. (22 1/4 x 26 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mary E. Cole house (Pasadena, California), [19]06-[19]07

Digital Object: Mary E. Cole house (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Mary E. Cole at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

65 sheets: various media; 93.2 x 109.1 cm. (36 3/4 x 43 in.) or smaller + 1 list & 1 label card.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Coulter Dry Goods Company store (Los Angeles, California),

[19]17

Digital Object: Coulter Dry Goods Company store (Los Angeles, California)

NYDA.1960.001.00717-.00722

NYDA.1960.001.00723-.00789

NYDA.1960.001.00790-.00805

Store building for the Coulter Dry Goods Company, Seventh & Olive Streets, Los Angeles, Cal. [graphic] / W.J.Dodd, Architect; William Richards, Engineer.

16 sheets : various media ; 91.9 x 122 cm. (36 2/8 x 48 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Coulter Dry Goods Company store (Los Angeles, California). Alterations, 1918

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Coulter Dry Goods Company store (Los Angeles, California)</u>. <u>Alterations</u>

Scope and Contents

[Alterations to the Coulter Dry Goods Company store, Losa Angeles, Calif.] [graphic] / [Greene & Greene, Architects]

18 sheets : various media ; $51.2 \times 60.9 \text{ cm}$. (20 $1/8 \times 24 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

S. S. Crow house (Pasadena, California). Garage, addition, 1911

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>S. S. Crow house (Pasadena, California).</u> <u>Garage. Addition</u>

Scope and Contents

Addition to garage for Edward S. Crocker, Esq. at Oak Knoll, Pasadena, California. [graphic] / [Greene & Greene, Architects]

3 drawings : various media ; $42.7 \times 40.5 \text{ cm}$. ($16.7/8 \times 16 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

S.S. Crow house (Pasadena, California). Grounds, [19]12

<u>Digital Object: S.S. Crow house (Pasadena, California).</u>

Grounds

range NYDA.1960.001.00806-.00820

range

NYDA.1960.001.00821-.00823

range

NYDA.1960.001.00824-.00832

Grounds of Edward S. Crocker, Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

11 sheets : various media ; 141.8 x 100.5 cm. (55 7/8 x 39 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

S.S. Crow house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions, [1927]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>S.S. Crow house (Pasadena, California).</u> Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Sketch[es] of proposed alterations & additions to residence of Edw. S. Crocker, Pasadena [graphic] / [Greene & Greene, Architects]

3 drawings : graphite on tracing paper ; 48.8×50.7 cm. (19 $1/4 \times 20$ in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

S.S. Crow house (Pasadena, California), [19]09-[19]10

Digital Object: S.S. Crow house (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Dr. S.S. Crow at Oak Knoll, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

23 sheets : various media ; 57.8 x 104.9 cm. (22 3/4 x 41 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Lath house and pergola[s], [1914]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Lath house and pergola[s]

Scope and Contents

Lath house and pergola, residence for Miss C.A. Culbertson, Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

range

NYDA.1960.001.00833-.00835

range

NYDA.1960.001.00836-.00858

range

NYDA.1960.001.00859-.00869

11 drawings : various media ; 81.4 x 151.4 cm. (32 1/8 x 59 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Fountain and garden urns, [1915]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Fountain and garden urns

Scope and Contents

Fountain [and] garden urn[s] for Miss C.A. Culbertson, Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

4 drawings: pencil on tracing paper; 72.5 x 96.5 cm. (28 5/8 x 38 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William T. Bolton house, 370 Del Mar (Pasadena, California). Alterations, [19]18

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>William T. Bolton house, 370 Del Mar</u> (Pasadena, California). Alterations

Scope and Contents

Alterations to 370 Elevado Drive [now Del Mar], Pasadena, [Calif.]. [graphic] : for Miss Cordelia A. Culbertson / Greene & Greene, Architects.

33 drawings : various media ; $101.4 \times 106.8 \text{ cm}$. (40 x $42 \times 1/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California), 1902

<u>Digital Object: James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for James A. Culbertson, Esq., Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]: / Greene and Greene, Architects.

15 drawings : various media ; 39.4 x 26 7/8cm. (15 1/2 x 68.3 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.00870-.00873

range

NYDA.1960.001.00874-.03410

range

NYDA.1960.001.00905-.03636

Project-level Record

James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Garage, 1906

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Garage</u>

range NYDA.1960.001.00919-.00921

Scope and Contents

Garage for James A. Culbertson, Esq., at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic]: / Green & Green, Arch'ts.

3 drawings : ink on linen ; $54.1 \times 74.4 \text{ cm}$. (21 $3/8 \times 29 \times 3/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and addition, [1907, [19]09

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Alterations and addition</u>.

Scope and Contents

Addition to residence of James A. Culbertson, Esq. at Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] : / Greene and Greene, Architects.

28 sheets : various media ; 84.8 x 91.2 cm. (33 3/8 x 35 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and addtions, [19]10

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Alterations and addtions

Scope and Contents

Addition to residence for Jas. A. Culbertson, Esq., Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

11 drawings : various media ; 46.3 x 56.3 cm. (18 2/8 x 22 2/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.00922-.04503

range NYDA.1960.001.00949-.00959

Project-level Record

William T. Bolton house, 370 Del Mar (Pasadena, California). East porch, alterations, [1926]

Digital Object: William T. Bolton house, 370 Del Mar (Pasadena, California). East porch, alterations

range NYDA.1960.001.00960-.00964

Scope and Contents

Alteration of east porch for Miss Kate Culbertson, 370 Elevado Drive [now Del Mar, Pasadena, Calif.] [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

6 sheets: various media; 97.7 x 77.3 cm. (38 1/2 x 30 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

C.P. Daly house (California), [19]26

Digital Object: C.P. Daly house (California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.00965-.01001

Scope and Contents

Proposed residence for Mrs. C.P. Daly, [Calif.] [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

37 sheets: various media; 42 x 53 cm. (16 5/8 x 20 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mary R. Darling house (Claremont, California), 1903

Digital Object: Mary R. Darling house (Claremont, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Mary R. Darling at Claremont, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

12 sheets: various media; 69.2 x 103.8 cm. (27 2/8 x 40 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Caroline S. DeForest house (Pasadena, California), 1906

Digital Object: Caroline S. DeForest house (Pasadena, California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.01014-.01030

range

NYDA.1960.001.01002-.01013

Residence for Ms. Carline S. DeForest, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

17 sheets: various media; 54 x 87.3 cm. (21 2/8 x 34 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

F.G.Denison house (Beverly Hills, California). Grounds, 1921 July

<u>Digital Object</u>: F.G.Denison house (Beverly Hills, California). Grounds

Scope and Contents

F.G. Denison, 341 So. Mariposa Avenue, survey of lots 15 & 16, block 57 of Beverly Hills, [Calif.] [graphic] / by P.H. Albright, engineer; Milwaukee Building Co.

1 sheet : blueprint with crayon markings on paper ; $89.6 \times 103.2 \text{ cm.}$ (35 $3/8 \times 40 \times 5/8 \text{ in.}$)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

R.H.Donnelly farmhouse (Lake Forest, Illinois), [undated]

Digital Object: R.H.Donnelly farmhouse (Lake Forest, Ill.)

Scope and Contents

Farmhouse for Mrs. R.H. Donnelly, Lake Forest, Ills. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

10 drawings : various media ; 47.6 x 60.6 cm. (18 3/4 x 23 7/8 in.) or smaller + 1 booklet.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

A.M.Drake house (Pasadena, California), 1911

Digital Object: A.M.Drake house (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mr. A.M. Drake at Oak Knoll, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

58 sheets : various media ; 59.4 x 95.1 cm. (23 4/8 x 37 4/8 in.) or smaller. + 3 sheets of paper and 2 envelopes.

range

NYDA.1960.001.01031

range

NYDA.1960.001.01032-.01041

range

NYDA.1960.001.01042-.04506

Project-level Record

Parker A. Earle apartment house (Pasadena, California), [1912]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Parker A. Earle apartment house</u> (Pasadena, California)

range NYDA.1960.001.01098-.01114

Scope and Contents

Apartment house for Mrs. Parker Earle at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

17 sheets : various media ; $58.2 \times 93.1 \text{ cm}$. (23 x 36 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Rosa Englemann house (Pasadena, California), [1914]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Rosa Englemann house (Pasadena, California)</u>

range NYDA.1960.001.01115-.01134

Scope and Contents

Residence for Dr.Rosa Englemann, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

20 sheets : various media ; 47.5 x 79.6 cm. (18 6/8 x 31 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Winthrop B. Fay house (Pasadena, California), 1898

<u>Digital Object: Winthrop B. Fay house (Pasadena, California)</u>

range

NYDA.1960.001.01135-.01164

Scope and Contents

Residence for Winthrop B. Fay, Esq. Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

31 sheets : various media ; 77.5 x 76.7 cm. (30 1/2 x 30 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Herbert Fleishhacker house (Atherton, California). Alterations, [1915]

range

NYDA.1960.001.01165-.01185

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Herbert Fleishhacker house (Atherton,</u> California). Alterations

Scope and Contents

Alteration to residence for Mr. Herbert Fleishhacker at Atherton, Calif. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

21 sheets: various media; 73 x 89.3 cm. (28 6/8 x 35 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mortimer Fleishhacker house (Woodside, California). Dairy house, [1911]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Mortimer Fleishhacker house (Woodside, California)</u>. <u>Dairy house</u>

Scope and Contents

Dairy house for Mortimer Fleishhacker, Esq. at Woodside, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

3 sheets : various media ; 33.3 x 46 cm. (13 1/8 x 13 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mortimer Fleishhacker house (Woodside, California). Barn, [1911]

<u>Digital Object: Mortimer Fleishhacker house (Woodside,</u> California). Barn

Scope and Contents

Barn for Mortimer Fleishhacker, Esq. at Woodside, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

10 drawings : various media ; 59.5 x 101.7 cm. $(23-1/2 \times 40 \times 1/8 \text{ in.})$ or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mortimer Fleishhacker row houses (San Francisco, California), [undated]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Mortimer Fleishhacker row houses (San</u> Francisco, California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.01186-.01188

range

NYDA.1960.001.01189-.01198

range

NYDA.1960.001.01199-.01203

Proposed two story 7 room investment houses for M. Fleishhacker, San Francisco. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

5 drawings : various media ; 53.9 x 54 cm (21 2/8 x 21 2/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mortimer Fleishhacker house (San Francisco, California). Alterations and addition, [1915]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Mortimer Fleishhacker house (San Francisco, California)</u>. <u>Alterations and addition</u>

Scope and Contents

Alterations and addition to house at 2418 Pacific Avenue, San Francisco, Cal. for Mr. Mortimer Fleishhacker. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

6 photomechancial reproductions : blueprint on paper with crayon markings ; $45.1 \times 100.4 \text{ cm}$. (17 6/8 x 39 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mrs. E.A. Ford house (Pasadena, California), [1904]

Digital Object: Mrs. E.A. Ford house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. E.A. Ford, at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, architects.

9 drawings : various media ; 50 x 64.6 cm. (19 6/8 x 25 4/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Freeman A. Ford house (Pasadena, California), [19]06-[19]07

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Freeman A. Ford house (Pasadena, California)</u>

range

NYDA.1960.001.01204-.01209

range

NYDA.1960.001.01210-.01218

range

NYDA.1960.001.01219-.01236

Residence for Freeman A. Ford, Esq., at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]: [with] garage / Greene & Greene, architects.

18 sheets : various media ; 50.3 x 61.4 cm. (19 7/8 x

24 2/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Todd Ford house, 257 South Grand Avenue (Pasadena, California). Alterations and addition, [1907-19]08

<u>Digital Object: Todd Ford house, 257 South Grand Avenue</u>

(Pasadena, California). Alterations and addition

Scope and Contents

Alterations [and] addition to 257 S. Grand, [Pasadena, Calif., for] Todd Ford Jr. [graphic] / [Greene & Greene]

11 drawings : various media ; 63.2 x 84.9 cm. (24 7/8 x 33 4/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Todd Ford bungalow (Pasadena, California). Additions, [1907-19]08

<u>Digital Object: Todd Ford bungalow (Pasadena, California). Additions</u>

Scope and Contents

Additions to bungalow for Todd Ford, Esq., at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]; Greene and Greene, Architects.

9 sheets : various media ; 50.8 x 72.3 cm. (20 x 28 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

David B. Gamble house (Pasadena, California), 1908-1909

Digital Object: David B. Gamble house (Pasadena,

California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.01237-.01247

range

NYDA.1960.001.01248-.01256

range

NYDA.1960.001.01257-01280, .04507

Residence for Mr. D.B. Gamble of Pasadena, California. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

25 sheets : various media ; 74.3 x 94.1 cm. (29 2/8 x 37 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Sidney D. Gamble House (Escondido, California), [1913]

Digital Object: Sidney D. Gamble House (Escondido,

California)

range NYDA.1960.001.01281-.01286

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mr. Sidney D. Gamble at Escondido, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 drawings : various media ; $51.8 \times 58.8 \text{ cm}$. (20 $3/8 \times 23 \times 1/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Lucretia R. Garfield house (South Pasadena, California), [1903]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Lucretia R. Garfield house (South Pasadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Lucretia R. Garfield at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

7 drawings : various media ; $61.3 \times 61.9 \text{ cm}$. (24 $1/8 \times 24 \times 3/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Lucretia R. Garfield house (South Pasadena, California), [1904]

<u>Digital Object: Lucretia R. Garfield house (South</u> Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Lucretia R. Garfield at South Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

range

NYDA.1960.001.01287-.01293

range

NYDA.1960.001.01294-.01305

12 drawings : various media ; 56.9 x 63.9 cm. (22 4/8 x 25 2/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

George A. Gibbs house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions, [1912]

<u>Digital Object: George A. Gibbs house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Addition to residence of Judge Geo. A. Gibbs at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

30 sheets : various media ; 107 x 62 cm. (42 1/8 x 24 4/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Theodore P. Gordon house (Pasadena, California), [1897]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Theodore P. Gordon house (Pasadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

House for Theodore P. Gordon, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

17 drawings : various media ; 54 x 53.9 cm. (21 2/8 x 21 2/8 in.) or smaller

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

S.C. Graham house (Los Angeles, California), [1911]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>S.C. Graham house (Los Angeles, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for S.C. Graham, Esq. at Los Angeles, California. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

21 sheets : various media ; 76.9 x 109.4 cm. (30 3/8 x 43 1/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.01306-01335

range

NYDA.1960.001.01336-.01352

range

NYDA.1960.001.01353-.01373

Project-level Record

S.C. Graham house (Los Angeles, California). Garage, [undated]

Digital Object: S.C. Graham house (Los Angeles,

California). Garage

Scope and Contents

Garage for S.C. Graham, Esq. at Los Angeles, California [graphic]

2 sheets various media; 74.7 x 108.1 cm. (29 4/8 x 42 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

R. Henry C. Green house (Vancouver, B.C., Canada), [1904] Digital Object: R. Henry C. Green house (Vancouver, B.C., Canada)

Scope and Contents

Residence for R. Henry C. Green Esq. at Vancouver, B.C., [Canada] [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

8 drawings : various media ; 48 x 58.4 cm. (18 7/8 x 23 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

John T. Greene house (Sacrmento, California), [1915] Digital Object: John T. Greene house (Sacrmento,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. John T. Greene at Sacramento, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

20 sheets: various media; 74 x 67.9 cm. (29 1/8 x 26 6/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

range

NYDA.1960.001.01374-.01375

NYDA.1960.001.01376-.01383

range

NYDA.1960.001.01384-.01403

Greenwood mausoleum (Fort Worth, Tex.). Family room no. 110, [19]58 April 15

NYDA.1960.001.04508

Family room, Greenwood mausoleum, Fort Worth, Texas: Marble schedule, family room no. 110 / Harwell Harris, architect.

1 photomechanical reproduction : blueprint with crayon markings on paper ; $66.3 \times 85 \text{ cm}(26 \text{ } 1/8 \times 33 \text{ } 2/8 \text{ in.})$ or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

George G. Guyer house (Altadena, California). Alterations and addtions, [undated]

<u>Digital Object</u>: George G. Guyer house (Altadena, California). Alterations and addtions

Scope and Contents

Alterations & additions to residence of Mrs. Geo. G. Guyer, Altadena, Cal. [graphic] : Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 drawings : various media ; 75.2 x 107 cm. (29 5/8 x 42 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

J. Herbert Hall apartment house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions, [1916]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>J. Herbert Hall apartment house</u> (<u>Pasadena</u>, <u>California</u>). <u>Alterations and additions</u>

Scope and Contents

Alteration and addition to apartment house for Mr. J. Herbert Hall, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

36 sheets : various media ; 65.8 x 63.3 cm. (25 7/8 x 25 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California), [undated]

<u>Digital Object: Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California)</u>

range

NYDA.1960.001.01446-.01458

range NYDA.1960.001.01404-.01409

range

NYDA.1960.001.01410-.01445

Residence for Mrs. Louise T. Halsted at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]: [and addition] / Greene & Greene, architects.

13 sheets : various media ; 58.3 x 75.7 cm. (23 x 29

7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California). Preliminary scheme, [circa 1905]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Preliminary scheme</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Louise T. Halsted at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 drawings : various media ; 47.8 x 59.2 cm. (18 7/8 x 23 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions, [1912]

Digital Object: Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Additions to residence for S. Hazard Halsted, Esq., Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

12 sheets : various media ; $106.2 \times 49.1 \text{ cm}$. (41 7/8 x 19 3/8 in) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California). Garage and alterations, [1913]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Garage and alterations

Scope and Contents

Alterations and garage, residence for S. Hazard Halsted Esq., Pasadena, Calif. Sch. 4, sheet no. 1.

range

NYDA.1960.001.01459-.01464

range

NYDA.1960.001.01465-.01476

range

NYDA.1960.001.01477

[graphic]: plan, south elevation, [north elevation], west elevation, garage details / drawn by L.W.C.; Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

1 drawing : ink and pencil on tracing paper ; 59.4 x 84 cm. (23 3/8 x 33 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions, [1915, 19]22

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Halsted alterations, [Pasadena, Calif.] [graphic]. [Part 1] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

76 sheets : various media ; $40.6 \times 60.8 \text{ cm}$. (16 x 24 in.) or smaller + 1 booklet & 1 sheet of paper.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions, [1915, 19]22

Scope and Contents

Halsted alterations, [Pasadena, Calif.]. [Part 2] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

76 sheets: various media; 40.6 x 61 cm (16 x 24 in.) or smaller + 1 booklet & 1 sheet of paper.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William E. Hamlin house (Pasadena, California). Design no. 1, [1914], 1916

<u>Digital Object</u>: William E. Hamlin house (Pasadena, California). Design no. 1

Scope and Contents

Residence for W.E. Hamlin, Esq., Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

71 sheets : various media ; 91.6 x 210.3 cm. (36 1/8 x 82 3/4 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.01478-.01513

range

NYDA.1960.001.01514-.01553

range

NYDA.1960.001.01555-.01625

Project-level Record

William E. Hamlin house (Pasadena, California). Design no. 2, [1915]

range NYDA.1960.001.01626-.01666

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>William E. Hamlin house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Design no. 2

Scope and Contents

Residence for W.E. Hamlin, Esq., Pasadena. Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

41 sheets : various media ; 95.2 x 90.5 cm. (37 1/2 x 35 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William E. Hamlin house (Pasadena, California). Garage and outbuildings, [1915]

<u>Digital Object: William E. Hamlin house (Pasadena, California). Garage and outbuildings</u>

Scope and Contents

Garage and outbuildings for W.E. Hamlin, Esq., Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

8 sheets : various media ; $73.3 \times 76.1 \text{ cm.}$ (28 $7/8 \times 30 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William E. Hamlin house (Pasadena, California). Garage, [1915]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>William E. Hamlin house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Garage

Scope and Contents

Garage for W.E. Hamlin, Esq. at 150 S. Orange Grove Ave., Pasadena, Cal. Sheet no. 1 [graphic]; [plans, elevations and detail drawings] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts

1 drawing : ink with pencil markings on cloth ; $52.1 \times 46.2 \text{ cm.}$ (20 $1/2 \times 18 \times 1/4 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.01667-.01674

range

NYDA.1960.001.01675

Project-level Record

Edna L. Hatcher house, [1925]

Digital Object: Edna L. Hatcher house

range NYDA.1960.001.01676

Scope and Contents

Hatcher residence. Sheet no. 5 [graphic] : north elevation, south elevation / Henry M. Greene, Architects.

1 sheet ; blueprint with crayon and pencil markings on paper ; 66.2 x 45.5 cm. (26 1/8 x 18 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

F. W. Hawks house (Pasadena, California). Unexecuted design, [19]06 July 12

<u>Digital Object: F. W. Hawks house (Pasadena, California).</u> Unexecuted design

Scope and Contents

Residence for F.W. Hawks, Esq. at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

8 sheets : various media ; 44.6 x 80.4 cm. (17 5/8 x 31 5/8 in.) or smaller

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

F.W. Hawks house (Pasadena, California), [19]06

Digital Object: F.W. Hawks house (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for F. W. Hawks, Esq. at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

9 drawings : various media ; 64.6 x 83 cm. (25 1/2 x 32 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles H. Hibbard house (Pasadena, California). Front porch floor, [1924]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Charles H. Hibbard house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Front porch floor</u>

range

NYDA.1960.001.01677-.04509

range

NYDA.1960.001.01684-.01692

range

NYDA.1960.001.01693-.01699

Scope and Contents

Details for concrete floor section on front porch for Rev. Dr. Chas. H. Hibbard, 156 Bellefontaine, Pasadena, California [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

7 sheets : various media ; $43.2 \times 63.5 \text{ cm}$. (17 x 25 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Carl Hoff house (Los Angeles, California), [undated]

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mr. & Mrs. Carl Hoff, 8540 Hedges Place, [Los Angeles, Calif.] / E. Van den Hoven, Architect.

4 photomechanical reproductions : blueprints with pencil markings on paper ; 45.6 x 86. 2cm (18 x 34 in in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles W. Hollister house (Pasadena, California), [1899]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Charles W. Hollister house (Pasadena,</u>

California)

Scope and Contents

House for C. W. Hollister, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]: [and] barn / Greene & Greene, Architects.

14 drawings : various media ; 46.6 x 62.1 cm. (18 3/8 x 24 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cora C. Hollister house (Hollywood, Los Angeles, California), [1904]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Cora C. Hollister house (Hollywood, Los</u> Angeles, California)

Scope and Contents

House for Mrs. Cora C. Hollister at Holywood, Cal. [graphic]: [and] fence and pergola / Greene & Greene, Architects.

range

NYDA.1960.001.04510-.04513

range

NYDA.1960.001.01700-.01713

range

NYDA.1960.001.01714-.01718

5 drawings : various media ; 57.4 x 75.9 cm (22 5/8 x 29 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Edward B. Hosmer house (Pasadena, California), [1896]

Digital Object: Edward B. Hosmer house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

House for E.B. Hosmer, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

10 drawings : various media ; 74.3 x 60.5 cm. (29 1/4 x 23 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Hotel Vista del Arroyo (Pasadena, California). East annex, alterations, 1912

<u>Digital Object</u>: Hotel Vista del Arroyo (Pasadena, California). East annex, alterations

Scope and Contents

Alterations, east annex, Hotel Vista del Arroyo, Pasadena, California. [graphic] : [working drawings] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

29 sheets : various media ; 69.5 x 84.1 cm. (27 3/8 x 33 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Hotel Vista del Arroyo (Pasadena, California). Del Rosa Drive bungalow, alterations, [19]12

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Hotel Vista del Arroyo (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Del Rosa Drive bungalow, alterations</u>

Scope and Contents

Hotel Vista del Arroyo, alteration to Del Rosa Drive bungalow, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]: [working drawings] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

29 sheets : various media ; 55 x 62.8 cm. (21 3/4 x 24 3/4 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.01719-.01728

range

NYDA.1960.001.01729-.01757

range

NYDA.1960.001.01758-.01786

Project-level Record

George S. Hull house (Pasadena, California), [1897, 1898]

Digital Object: George S. Hull house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence of George S. Hull, M. D., Pasadena, California. [graphic]: [and] sun room addition /

Greene & Greene, Architects.

11 drawings: various media; 62.4 x 61.4 cm. (24 5/8

x 24 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

George S. Hull Office (Pasadena, California), [1897]

Digital Object: George S. Hull Office (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

7 drawings: various media; 38.3 x 48.2 cm. (15 1/8 x

19 in.) or smaller.

Office for Dr. Geo. S. Hull, Pasadena, [Calif.]

[graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

J.H. Huntoon house (Visalia, California), [19]22

Digital Object: J.H. Huntoon house (Visalia, California)

Scope and Contents

Duplex residence for Mr. J. H. Huntoon, Visalia, Calif.

[graphic]: / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

7 drawings: various media; 59.6 x 36.6 cm. (23 1/2 x

 $14 \frac{1}{2}$ in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Joseph K. Huston house (Pasadena, California), [1911]

Digital Object: Joseph K. Huston house (Pasadena,

California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.01787-.01797

range

NYDA.1960.001.01798-.01804

range

NYDA.1960.001.01805-.01811

range

NYDA.1960.001.01812-.01823

Scope and Contents

Residence for J. K. Huston, Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / [Greene & Greene]

12 sheets : various media ; $86.8 \times 50.3 \text{ cm.}$ (34 $1/8 \times 19 \times 7/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Louis K. Hyde house (Plainfield, New Jersey), [19]06

Digital Object: Louis K. Hyde house (Plainfield, New

Jersey)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Louis K. Hyde, Esq. at Plainfield, N.J. [graphic]: / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

12 sheets; various media; 47.1 x 74.3 cm. (18 5/8 x 29 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Theodore Irwin house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and garage, [19]06

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Theodore Irwin house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Alterations and garage

Scope and Contents

Alteration of house for Theodore Irwin Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] : [and] garage / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

35 sheets : various media ; $108.4 \times 93.5 \text{ cm}$. (42 3/4 x 36 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Theodore Irwin house (Pasadena, California). Addition, [19]08

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Theodore Irwin house (Pasadena,</u> California). Addition

Scope and Contents

Addition to house of Theodore Irwin, Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

range

NYDA.1960.001.01824-.01835

range

NYDA.1960.001.01836-.01870

range

NYDA.1960.001.01871-.01874

4 drawings : various media ; 45×72.7 cm. $(17 3/4 \times 28 5/8 \text{ in.})$ or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

J.H. Jones house (Pasadena, California). Garden and outbuildings, [1920]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>J.H. Jones house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Garden and outbuildings</u>

Scope and Contents

Garden [and outbuildings for] Mrs. J.H. Jones, 960 N. Los Robles, [Pasadena, Calif.] [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

12 drawings : various media ; $50.6 \times 64.9 \text{ cm}$. (20 x 25 5/8 in.) or smaller + 3 sheets of paper.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Kate A. Kelly house (Hollywood, Los Angeles, California). Preliminary drawings, [circa 1920]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Kate A. Kelly house (Hollywood, Los</u> Angeles, California). Preliminary drawings

Scope and Contents

Sketches of residence for Mrs. K.A. Kelly [i.e. Kelley, Hollywood, Calif.] [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

12 drawings : various media ; 51.1 x 69.4 cm. (20 1/8 x 27 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Kate A. Kelley house (Hollywood, Los Angeles, California), 1921-[19]22

<u>Digital Object: Kate A. Kelley house (Hollywood, Los</u> Angeles, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. K.A. Kelly [sic], Hollywood, California [graphic]: [with] garage: [Part 1] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

range

NYDA.1960.001.01875-.03301

range

NYDA.1960.001.01880-.01891

range

NYDA.1960.001.01895-.01963

122 sheets: various media; 94.3 x 144 cm. (37 1/4 x 56 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Kate A. Kelley house (Hollywood, Los Angeles, California), 1921-[19]22

range NYDA.1960.001.01964-.02016

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. K. A. Kelly [sic], Hollywood, California: [with] garage. [Part 2] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

122 sheets: various media; 94.3 x 144 cm (37 1/4 x 56 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Kate A. Kelly house (Hollywood, Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions, [1926]

Angeles, California). Alterations and additions

Digital Object: Kate A. Kelly house (Hollywood, Los

Scope and Contents

Alterations & additions to residence, 2550 Aberdeen Ave., [Hollywood], Los Angeles, Calif. for Mrs. Kate A. Kelly [sic] [graphic]: / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

36 sheets: various media; 60 x 116.6 cm. (23 5/8 x 45 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Norman Kerry house (Beverly Hills, California). Garden, [19]22

Digital Object: Norman Kerry house (Beverly Hills, California). Garden

Scope and Contents

Design for a garden for Mr. Norman Kerry at Beverly Hills, [Calif.] [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

24 sheets: various media; 54 x 89 cm. (21 3/8 x 35 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02017-.04514

range

NYDA.1960.001.02052-.04519

Project-level Record

Michael Kew house (San Diego, California), 1912-[19]13

Digital Object: Michael Kew house (San Diego, California)

range NYDA.1960.001.02075-.02092

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Mary M. Kew at San Diego, California [graphic] : [Part 1] / Greene and Greene,

Architects.

76 sheets: various media; 76.3 x 129.3 cm. (30 1/8 x

51 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Michael Kew house (San Diego, California), 1912-[19]13

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Mary M. Kew at San Diego, California. [Part 2] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

76 sheets : various media ; 76.3 x 130 cm (30 1/8 x 51 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Michael Kew house (San Diego, California), 1912-[19]13

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Mary M. Kew at San Diego, California. [Part 3] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

76 sheets : various media ; 76.3 x 130 cm (30 1/8 x 51 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

H. H Khazoyan store (Pasadena, California). Store-window, addition, [19]22

<u>Digital Object</u>: H. H Khazoyan store (Pasadena, California). Store-window, addition

NYDA.1960.001.02150-.02228

range

NYDA.1960.001.02093-.02113

range

NYDA.1960.001.02114-.02149

Scope and Contents

Addition to show window, H. H. Khazoyan Store, 38 So. Raymond, [Pasadena, Calif.] [graphic] / H. M. Greene, Architect.

5 drawings : various media ; 46.3 x 59.2 cm. (18 1/4 x 23 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Kinney-Kendall building (Pasadena, California), 1896

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Kinney-Kendall building (Pasadena,</u> California)

Scope and Contents

Business block for Joseph N. Kinney at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

20 drawings; various media; $66.7 \times 98.8 \text{ cm}$. (26 $1/4 \times 39 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Kinney-Kendall building (Pasadena, California). Alterations, [1903]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Kinney-Kendall building (Pasadena, California)</u>. Alterations

Scope and Contents

Alterations of Kinney and Kendall block at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

20 drawings: various media; 51.5 X 106.1 cm. (20 1/4 x 41 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

T.A. Kramer house (South Pasadena, California). Alterations and garden, 1917-[1918]

<u>Digital Object: T.A. Kramer house (South Pasadena, California).</u> Alterations and garden

Scope and Contents

Addition to residence for T.A. Kramer Esq., South Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]: [and] garden / Greene & Greene, Architects.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02154-.02175

range

NYDA.1960.001.02173-.02193

range

NYDA.1960.001.02194-.02248

54 sheets : various media ; 83.9 x 91 cm (33 1/8 x 35 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Hubert F. Krantz house (Palm Beach, Florida), 1919

Digital Object: Hubert F. Krantz house (Palm Beach,

Florida)

Scope and Contents

Hubert F. Krantz [house, Prospect Park, Palm Beach, Fla.] [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

25 sheets : various media ; 89.3 x 132.8 cm.(35 1/2 x

52 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Martha J. Kuznick house (Hollywood, Los Angeles, California), [19]17

<u>Digital Object: Martha J. Kuznick house (Hollywood, Los Angeles, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for Dr. Martha J. Kuznick at Hollywood [sic], California. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

7 sheets : various media ; $44.1 \times 45.8 \text{ cm}$. (17 $3/8 \times 18$ 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William M. Ladd house (Nordhoff, California), [1913]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>William M. Ladd house (Nordhoff,</u> California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Wm. M. Ladd Esq. at Nordhoff, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

53 sheets : various media ; 71.5 x 79.6 cm. (28 1/4 x 31 3/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02249-.02273

range

NYDA.1960.001.02274-.02280

range

NYDA.1960.001.02281-.02333

Project-level Record

John Lambert house (Pasadena, California), 1909, 1910

Digital Object: John Lambert house (Pasadena, California)

range NYDA.1960.001.02334-.02361

Scope and Contents

Residence for John Lambert Esq. at Pasadena, California. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

28 sheets : various media ; $78.9 \times 89.9 \text{ cm}$. (31 $1/8 \times 35 \times 3/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

John Lambert house (Pasadena, California). Garage with keeper's quarters, 1910 March

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>John Lambert house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Garage with keeper's quarters

Scope and Contents

Garage and keeper's house for John Lambert Esq., at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

18 drawings : various media ; $51.9 \times 63 \text{ cm.} (20 \text{ } 1/2 \times 24 \text{ } 7/8 \text{ in.})$ or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Willim J. Lawless house (Sierra Madre, California), 1908

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Willim J. Lawless house (Sierra Madre, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for W. J. Lawless Esq. at Sierra Madre, California. [graphic]: / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

43 sheets: various media ; 54.6 x 82.4 cm. (21 1/2 X 32 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles W. Leffingwell bunk house (Whittier, California), 1907

range

NYDA.1960.001.02405-.02428

range

NYDA.1960.001.04520-.04537

range

NYDA.1960.001.02362-.02404

<u>Digital Object: Charles W. Leffingwell bunk house</u> (Whittier, California)

Scope and Contents

Bunk-house for C. W. Leffingwell Esqr. at Whittier, Cal. [graphic] / designed by Mary L. Ranney in office of Greene & Greene, Architects.

24 sheets : various media ; $53.8 \times 95.6 \text{ cm}$. (21 $1/4 \times 37 \times 5/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Arthur A. Libby house (Pasadena, California), [1905]

Digital Object: Arthur A. Libby house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Dr. A. A. Libby at Pasadena. Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Archts.

74 sheets : various media ; 65.2 x 66.4 cm. (25 3/4 x 26 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Howard Longley house (South Pasadena, California), [1897]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Howard Longley house (South Pasadena,</u>

California)

Scope and Contents

House for Howard Longley, [South Pasadena, Calif.]. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

25 sheets : various media ; 53.8 x 64.4 cm. (21 1/4 x

25 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Samuel Z. Mardian building (Pasadena, California), [19]24

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Samuel Z. Mardian building (Pasadena,</u>

California)

Scope and Contents

Store & flat building for S.Z. Mardian, Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] / [Henry M. Greene]

range

NYDA.1960.001.02429-.02502

range

NYDA.1960.001.02503-.02527

range

NYDA.1960.001.02528-.02541

14 drawings; pencil on tracing paper; 55.8×40.9 cm. (22 x 16 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Frank J. Martin row houses (Pasadena, California), 1902-1903

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Frank J. Martin row houses (Pasadena, California)</u>

range NYDA.1960.001.02542-.02552

Scope and Contents

Block of dwelling houses for F. J. Martin, Esq., Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

11 sheets : various media ; 77.7 x 82.5 cm. (30 5/8 x 32 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert P. McReynolds house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions, [19]12-[19]13

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Robert P. McReynolds house (Los Angeles, California)</u>. Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Plans for garden and house alterations for Dr. Robert P. McReynolds, Burkeley [i.e. Berkeley] Square,Los Angeles, Calif. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

14 sheets : various media ; 54 x75.7 cm. (12 1/4 x 29 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert P. McReynolds house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions, [1915]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Robert P. McReynolds house (Los Angeles, California)</u>. Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Trellis and sash addition to sun porch, driveway gates, residence of Dr. R. P. McReynolds, Los Angeles, Calif. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02553-.02566

range

NYDA.1960.001.02567-.02578

12 drawings: pencil on tracing paper; 90.1 x 70.9 cm. (35 1/2 x 27 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert P. McReynolds house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions, [19]16

Digital Object: Robert P. McReynolds house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Alteration and addition to residence for Dr. Rob't P. McReynolds, Berkeley Square, Los Angeles, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

18 sheets: various media; 153.2 x 73 cm. (60 3/8 x 23 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert P. McReynolds house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions, [19]09, 1922-1923

Digital Object: Robert P. McReynolds house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Dr. Robert P. McReynolds alterations, Los Angeles, Calif. [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

21 sheets: various media; 461 x 76 cm. (18 1/4 x 30 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert P. McReynolds house (Los Anegeles, California). Library, [1924]

Digital Object: Robert P. McReynolds house (Los Anegeles, California). Library

Scope and Contents

Alterations to reception room making library for Dr. Robert P. McReynolds, 18 Berkeley Sq., Los Angeles, Calif. [graphic] / Henry M.Greene, Architect.

6 drawings: various media; 38.3 x 49.6 cm. (15 1/8 x 19 5/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02579-.02596

range

NYDA.1960.001.02597-.02608

range

NYDA.1960.001.02618-.02623

Project-level Record

Samuel Merrill house (Pasadena, California), [1906]

Digital Object: Samuel Merrill house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Saml. Merrill, Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

19 sheets: various media; 53.3 x 74.7 cm. (21 x 29

3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Alexander Moss Merwin house (Pasadena, California), 1904-

[19]05

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Alexander Moss Merwin house (Pasadena,</u>

California)

Scope and Contents

House for Rev'd A. Moss Merwin at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

7 sheets : various media ; 61.5 x 77.2 cm. (24 1/2 x 30

3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Lloyd E. Morrison house (South Pasadena, California).

Scheme 1, [1923]

Digital Object: Lloyd E. Morrison house (South Pasadena,

California). Scheme 1

Scope and Contents

Residence for Lloyd E. and Rachel Morrison, Alhambra Road, So. Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] : job no. 446,

[scheme 1] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

45 sheets: various media; 43 x 59.4cm. (17 x 23 3/8

in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02624-.02642

range

NYDA.1960.001.02643-.02649

range

NYDA.1960.001.02650-.02694

Project-level Record

Lloyd E. Morrison house (South Pasadena, California). Scheme 2, [1923]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Lloyd E. Morrison house (South Pasadena, California)</u>. Scheme 2

Scope and Contents

Residence for Lloyd E. and Rachel Morrison, Alhambra Road, So. Pasadena, Calif. [graphic]: job no. 450, [scheme 2] / Henry M. Greene, Archtitect.

38 sheets : various media : 41.7 x 76 cm. (16 1/2 x 30 in.) or smalller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mira Vista development (Pasadena, California). Site plans, 1917

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Mira Vista development (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Site plans</u>

Scope and Contents

Mira Vista Villa building sites, commanding views unsurpassed in any part of southern California [graphic]: within five to ten minutes from the center of Pasadena, M. Cochrane Armour, owner / [Greene & Greene, Architects]; Surveyed by Allin Bros.

6 sheets : various media ; 70.6 x 64.5 cm. (27 7/8 x 25 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Howard F. Mundorff house (Fresno, California), [1917]

<u>Digital Object: Howard F. Mundorff house (Fresno, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Howard F. Mundorff, Fresno, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

27 drawings : various media ; 91.6 x 94.3 cm. (36 1/8 x 37 1/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02696-.02733

range

NYDA.1960.001.02734-.02739

range

NYDA.1960.001.02740-.02766

Project-level Record

E. R. Murphy house (Pasadena, California), [1925]

Digital Object: E. R. Murphy house (Pasadena, California)

range NYDA.1960.001.02767-.02770

Scope and Contents

Residence for E. R. Murphy, 400 Arroyo Terrace, [Pasadena, Calif.] [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

4 drawings : pencil on tracing paper ; $50.8 \times 47.8 \text{ cm}$. (20 x 18.7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

James W. Neil house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions, 1913

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>James W. Neil house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Alterations and additions</u>

Scope and Contents

Additions and alterations to residence for Mrs. James W. Neil, Pasadena, Cal., [400 Arroyo View Drive] [graphic] / [Greene & Greene, Architects]

7 sheets : various media ; $45.7 \times 59.2 \text{ cm}$. (18 x 23 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

John G. Neumeister house (Redondo Beach, California), 1910

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>John G. Neumeister house (Redondo</u> Beach, California)

Scope and Contents

Sketch for bungalow for John G. Neumeister Esq. at Redondo, California [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Archt's.

4 drawings : various media ; 46.9 x 44.8 cm. (18 1/2 x 17 5/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02771-.02777

range

NYDA.1960.001.02778-.02781

Project-level Record

Pacific Southwest Trust & Savings Bank building (Pasadena, California). Unidentified office, alterations, [19]24, [19]26

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Pacific Southwest Trust & Savings Bank building (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Unidentified office</u>, alterations

range NYDA.1960.001.02782-.02795

Scope and Contents

[Alterations to] bank and office build[in]g for Pacific Southw[est] Trust & Savings Ba[nk], Pasadena, California [graphic] / [Greene & Greene, Architects]; Cu[rlett and] Beelman, Architects.

14 sheets : various media ; 48.9 x 62.8 cm. (19 1/4 x 24 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Frank L. Palmer house (Pomona, California), [1901] Digital Object: Frank L. Palmer house (Pomona,

California)

range NYDA.1960.001.02796-.02800

Scope and Contents

Sketch of residence for Frank L. Palmer Esq. at North Pomona, California [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

5 drawings : various media ; 36 x 45.6 cm. (14 1/4 x 18 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Thomas Palmer house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations, 1904

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Thomas Palmer house (Los Angeles, California)</u>. <u>Alterations</u>

Scope and Contents

Alterations to residence for Thomas Palmer Esq. at Los Angeles, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

5 drawings : various media ; 56.3 x 77.6 cm. (22 1/4 x 30 5/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02801-.02805

Project-level Record

Pasadena Drapery Shop building (Pasadena, California), [19]23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Pasadena Drapery Shop building</u> (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Brick shop building for Pasadena Drapery Shop, So. Raymond Ave., Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic]: / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

24 sheets : various media ; 61.1 x 69.3 cm. (24 1/8 x 27 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Pasadena Hospital Association nurses' home (Pasadena, California), [19]07

<u>Digital Object: Pasadena Hospital Association nurses'</u> home (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Sketch of proposed nurses' home, Pasadena Hospital Assn., at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

25 drawings : various media ; 62.5 x 106.5 cm. (24 5/8 x 42 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California), [Between 1894 and 19]05

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena,</u> California)

Scope and Contents

Building for the Pasadena Ice Co., [Pasadena, Calif.] [graphic] / John Parkinson, Architect, 702 Laughlin Bldg., Los Angeles, Cal.

10 sheets : various media ; 63.6 x 93.7 cm. (25 1/8 x 36 7/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.04347-.04370

range

NYDA.1960.001.02806-.02830

range

NYDA.1960.001.02831-.02840

Project-level Record

Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California), 1900-1902

Digital Object: Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California)

range NYDA.1960.001.02841-.02859

Scope and Contents

Building, ice house, stable [and] office for the Pasadena Ice Company, Pasadena, California [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects; Frick Co., Engineers, Waynesboro, Pa.

19 sheets: various media; 86.8 x 87.8 cm. (34 1/4 x 34 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California). Office building, alterations, [1911]

Digital Object: Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California). Office building, alterations

Scope and Contents

Alterations -- office for Pasadena Ice Company at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch't[s].

5 sheets: various media; 59.5 x 75.8 cm. (23 1/2 x 29 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California). Icehouse, addition, 1911

Digital Object: Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California). Ice-house, addition

Scope and Contents

Addition to ice house for Pasadena Ice Co. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 sheets: various media; 70.9 x 90.9 cm. (28 x 35 7/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02860-.02864

range

NYDA.1960.001.02865-.02870

Project-level Record

Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California). East freezing room. Addition, [1914]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>East freezing room</u>. <u>Addition</u>

range NYDA.1960.001.02871-.02880

Scope and Contents

East freezing r'm addition, Pasadena Ice Co., [Pasadena, Calif.]. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts; drawn by L.W.C.

10 sheets : various media ; 69.1 x 102.8 cm. (27 1/4 x 40 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California). Tanks and tower, alterations, [1914]

<u>Digital Object: Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena,</u> California). Tanks and tower, alterations

Scope and Contents

11 drawings : various media ; 60.5 x 95.8 cm. (23 7/8 x 37 3/4 in.) or smalller.

[Alterations to tanks and tower at Pasadena Ice Company plant, Pasadena, Calif.] [graphic] / [Greene & Greene, Architects]

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Pomona Valley Ice Company plant (Pomona, California). Freezing tank, [1914]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Pomona Valley Ice Company plant</u> (<u>Pomona, California</u>). <u>Freezing tank</u>

Scope and Contents

Freezing tank, Pasadena [i.e. Pomona Valley] Ice Co., Pomona, Cal. [graphic] / [Greene & Greene]

3 drawings : various media ; $41.5 \times 77 \text{ cm}$. (16 $3/8 \times 30 \times 3/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02881-.04538

range

NYDA.1960.001.02891-.02893

Project-level Record

Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California). Office buildin, north addition, [1915]-[19]23

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California)</u>. Office buildin, north addition

range NYDA.1960.001.02894-.02926

Scope and Contents

North addition to office, Pasadena Ice Company, South Broadway, Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

33 sheets : various media ; $53.4 \times 75.5 \text{ cm}$. (21 x 29 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California). Ice storage room, [19]15

<u>Digital Object: Pasadena Ice Company plant (Pasadena, California). Ice storage room</u>

Scope and Contents

Addition [of an] ice storage room, Pasadena Ice Co., [Pasadena, Calif.] [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

43 sheets : various media ; $71.5 \times 81.1 \text{ cm}$. (28 $1/8 \times 32 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Pasadena Security Investment Company houses (Pasadena, California), circa 1894

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Pasadena Security Investment Company</u> houses (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

House[s] for the Pasadena Security Investment Co., Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

13 drawings : various media ; 38.6 x 51 cm. (15 1/4 x 20 1/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.02927-.04545

range

NYDA.1960.001.02962-.02974

Project-level Record

John B. Phillips house (Pasadena, California), [19]06

Digital Object: John B. Phillips house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for John Bakewell Phillips Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

22 sheets; various media; 67.6 x 98.8 cm. (26 5/8 x 38 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Metilde Phillips house (Pasadena, California), 1902

Digital Object: Metilde Phillips house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Metilde Phillips. Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

9 drawings: various media: 144.8 x 112.5 cm. (57 x 44 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert Pitcairn house (Pasadena, California), [19]06

Digital Object: Robert Pitcairn house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Rob't Pitcairn Jr., at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene.

11 sheets: various media: 69.9 x 92.2 cm. (27 1/2 x 36 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

John H. Poole house (Pasadena, California). Scheme no. 1, 1916-1918

Digital Object: John H. Poole house (Pasadena, California). Scheme no. 1

range

NYDA.1960.001.02975-.04547

range

NYDA.1960.001.02996-.03004

range

NYDA.1960.001.03005-.03015

range

NYDA.1960.001.03016-.03106

Scope and Contents

Residence for Major J. H. Poole, Pasadena, California. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

90 sheets ; various media ; 74.9 x 98.6 cm. (29 1/2 x 38 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

John H. Poole house (Pasadena, California). Library., 1915

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>John H. Poole house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Library.

Scope and Contents

Library, residence for Capt. J.H. Poole [graphic] / Chittenden & Kotting, Arch'ts.

9 photomechanical reproductions : blueprint on paper ; 132.4 x 90.9 cm. (52 1/4 x 35 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

John H. Poole house (Pasadena, California). Scheme no. 2, [circa 1919]

Digital Object: John H. Poole house (Pasadena, California). Scheme no. 2

Scope and Contents

56 sheets : various media ; 119.9 x 90.8 cm. (47 1/4 x 35 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Residence for Col. J.H. Poole, Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Porter House (Los Angeles, California), [19]05-1906

Digital Object: Porter House (Los Angeles, California)

Scope and Contents

House for Mrs. L.G. and Miss Marion A. Porter, Los Angeles, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects. range

NYDA.1960.001.03107-.03637

range

NYDA.1960.001.03115-.03170

range

NYDA.1960.001.03171-.03188

18 sheets : various media ; $81.8 \times 94.1 \text{ cm}$. (32 $1/4 \times 37 \times 1/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Wardrobe and alterations to grounds, [1920-1929]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Wardrobe and alterations to grounds</u>

Scope and Contents

[Alterations to house of] Mrs. [Francis] F. Prentiss, 1188 Hillcrest Ave., Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

6 sheets : various media ; 61.1 x 77.9 cm. (24 1/8 x 30 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Alterations to grounds, [1920-1929]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Alterations to grounds

Scope and Contents

[Alterations to grounds], Mrs. Francis F. Prentiss property, Oak Knoll, Pasadena [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

11 sheets : various media ; 43.9 x 80.2 cm. (17 3/8 x 31 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Grounds and outbuildings, 1931

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Grounds and outbuildings</u>

Scope and Contents

Potting house, retaining wall, [etc.], for Mr. Francis F. Prentiss, 1188 Hillcrest Ave., Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

range

NYDA.1960.001.03189-.03191, .03211, .03225-.03226

range

NYDA.1960.001.03192-.03202

range

NYDA.1960.001.03205-.03223

18 sheets: various media; 50.8 x 77.1 cm. (20 x 30 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mrs. Dudley P. Allen house, 1188 Hillcrest Avenue (Pasadena, California). Alterations, [1917]

NYDA.1960.001.03224-.00075

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Mrs. Dudley P. Allen house, 1188 Hillcrest</u> Avenue (Pasadena, California). Alterations

Scope and Contents

Residence of Mrs. Dudley P. Allen, 1188 Hillcrest Ave., Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] : Alteration / Greene & Greene, Architects.

4 sheets : various media ; 87.8 x 57.3 cm. (34 5/8 x 22 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Additions. Lathhouse, etc., [19]21

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Additions. Lathhouse, etc.

Scope and Contents

Lathhouse, gate, chair[s], planting plan[s for] property of Mrs. F.F. Prentiss, Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

20 sheets : various media ; $105.6 \times 90.0 \text{ cm}$. (41 5/8 x 35 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and furniture, [1920-1929]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Alterations and furniture

Scope and Contents

Chair[s], kitchen sink, lantern, chaise longue, [and] front hall, residence for Mrs. F.F. Prentiss, Pasadena, California. [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Arch.

range

range

NYDA.1960.001.03228-.03241

range

NYDA.1960.001.03242-.03254

13 drawings : various media ; 47.5 x 85.1 cm. (18 3/4 x 33 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

H.T. Procter house (Cocoa Nut Beach, Florida), [circa 1915]

Digital Object: H.T. Procter house (Cocoa Nut Beach,

Florida)

range

NYDA.1960.001.03255-.03260

Scope and Contents

Residence for H.T. Procter Esq. at Cocoa Nut Beach, Florida. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

6 drawings : various media ; 39.9 x 72.6 cm. (15 3/4 x 28 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mary L. Ranney house (Pasadena, California), [19]07

Digital Object: Mary L. Ranney house (Pasadena,

California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.03261-.04548

Scope and Contents

House for Miss Mary L. Ranney at Pasadena. [graphic]: [440 Arroyo View Drive] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts; [Mary L. Ranney]

Greene, Arch is; [Mary L. Ranney]

35 sheets: various media; 65.6 x 88.5 cm. (25 7/8 x

34 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Rose J. Rasey house (Pasadena, California), 1902

Digital Object: Rose J. Rasey house (Pasadena, California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.03302-.03321

Scope and Contents

House for Mrs. Rose J. Rasey, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

20 sheets : various media ; 64 x 81.7 cm. (25 1/4 x 32

1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Jennie A. Reeve house (Long Beach, California), [1904]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Jennie A. Reeve house (Long Beach, California)</u>

range NYDA.1960.001.03322-.03328

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Jennie A. Reeve at Long Beach, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

7 drawings : various media ; 56×57.7 cm. ($22 \times 1/8 \times 22 \times 1/8 \times 1/$

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Jennie A. Reeve cottage (Long Beach, California), 1904 Digital Object: Jennie A. Reeve cottage (Long Beach,

California)

range NYDA.1960.001.03329-.04181

NYDA.1960.001.03334-.03335

Scope and Contents

Cottage for Mrs. Jennie A. Reeve. at Long Beach, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

6 drawings : various media ; 46.7 x 56.4 cm. (18 3/8 x 22 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Jennie A. Reeve cottage (Sierra Madre, California), 1906 March 9

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Jennie A. Reeve cottage (Sierra Madre, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Cottage for Mrs. Jennie A. Reeve at Sierra Madre, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

2 sheets : various media ; 50.9 x 57.7 cm. (20 1/8 x 22 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Paran F. Rice house (Monrovia, California). Additions, [circa 1922]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Paran F. Rice house (Monrovia, California)</u>. Additions

range

NYDA.1960.001.03336-.03344

range

- Page 66 -

Scope and Contents

Additions to residence for Mr. Paran F. Rice, Monrovia, [Calif.] [graphic] :b / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

9 sheets :bvarious media ; $53.8 \times 90.9 \text{ cm}$. (21 $1/4 \times 35 \times 7/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

W. H. Roberts office building (Pasadena, California), 1898

<u>Digital Object: W. H. Roberts office building (Pasadena, California)</u>

range NYDA.1960.001.03345-.03346

Scope and Contents

Office building for Dr. W. H. Roberts, Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

2 drawings : various media ; $38.8 \times 44.9 \text{ cm}$. (15 $1/4 \times 17 \times 3/4 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

L.A. Robinson house (Pasadena, California), [19]06-[19]11

<u>Digital Object</u>: L.A. Robinson house (Pasadena, California)

range NYDA.1960.001.03347-03429

Scope and Contents

Residence for L.A. Robinson at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

68 sheets : various media ; $104.5 \times 106.7 \text{ cm}$. (41 $1/8 \times 42 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

L.A. Robinson house (Pasadena, California). Addition, [circa 1917]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>L.A. Robinson house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Addition

Scope and Contents

Addition to residence for Mrs. L.A. Robinson, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

range

NYDA.1960.001.03416-.03418

3 drawings : graphite on tracing paper ; $29.7 \times 37.5 \text{ cm.}$ (11 $3/4 \times 14 \ 3/4 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

L.A. Robinson house (Pasadena, California). Sleeping porch and entrance additions, [1916]-1917

<u>Digital Object</u>: L.A. Robinson house (Pasadena, California). Sleeping porch and entrance additions

range NYDA.1960.001.03419-.03426

Scope and Contents

Sleeping porch addition [and] addition [to entrance] to residence for L.A. Robinson at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

8 sheets : various media ; 49.9 x 49.8 cm. (19 5/8 x 19 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

L.A. Robinson house (Pasadena, California). Garage, [1906]

<u>Digital Object</u>: L.A. Robinson house (Pasadena, California). Garage

range NYDA.1960.001.03427-.03428

Scope and Contents

Auto-barn for L.A. Robinson at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

2 drawings : various media ; 42.2 x 58.4 cm. (16 5/8 x 23 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Josephine van Rossem house, 400 Arroyo View Drive (Pasadena, California), [1903]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Josephine van Rossem house</u>, 400 Arroyo View Drive (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Cottage for Mrs. Josephine van Rossem, Pasadena, cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

18 sheets : various media ; 45.8 x 76.2 cm. (18 x 30 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.04274-.04291

Project-level Record

Josephine van Rossem house, 210 North Grand Avenue (Pasadena, California), [1904]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Josephine van Rossem house, 210 North</u> <u>Grand Avenue (Pasadena, California)</u> range NYDA.1960.001.04292-.04300

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Josephine van Rossem at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

9 drawings : various media ; 48 x 53.2 cm. (18 7/8 x 21 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Josephine van Rossem house, 223 Orange Grove Avenue (Pasadena, California), [19]06

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Josephine van Rossem house, 223 Orange</u> <u>Grove Avenue (Pasadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

House for Josephine van Rossem at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic]: [and] additions / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

13 drawings : various media ; 62.9 x 92.2 cm. (24 3/4 x 36 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Francis F. Rowland house (Pasadena, California), 1904

<u>Digital Object: Francis F. Rowland house (Pasadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Dwelling house for F.F. Rowland, M.D. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

9 drawings : various media ; 57.3 x 58.2 cm. (22 5/8 x 23 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.04301-.04313

range NYDA.1960.001.03430-.03438

Project-level Record

Samuel P. Sanborn house (Pasadena, California). Stable, [1903]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Samuel P. Sanborn house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Stable

range NYDA.1960.001.03439-.03440

Scope and Contents

Stable for Samuel P. Sanborn Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

2 drawings : various media ; 45.7 x 52.4 cm. (18 x 20 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Samuel P. Sanborn house (Pasadena, California), 1904 Digital Object: Samuel P. Sanborn house (Pasadena,

California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.03441-.03457

Scope and Contents

Residence for Saml. P. Sanborn Esq'r at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

17 drawings : various media ; 62 x 66.5 cm. (24 1/2 x 26 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Samuel P. Sanborn house (Pasadena, California). Addition, [1910?]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Samuel P. Sanborn house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Addition

Scope and Contents

Addition to residence for Sam'l P. Sanborn Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

5 drawings : various media ; 35.7 x 64 cm. (14 1/8 x 25 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

range

NYDA.1960.001.03458-.03462

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Arthur Savage duplex house (Pasadena, California)</u>

range NYDA.1960.001.03463-.03495

Scope and Contents

Duplex residence for Mr. Arthur Savage, Pasadena, 1927 North Merengo Avenue. [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

33 sheets : various media ; $66.5 \times 78.6 \text{ cm}$. ($26 \frac{1}{4} \times 31 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Belle D. Scofield house (Pasadena, California). Alterations, [19]08

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Belle D. Scofield house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Alterations

Scope and Contents

[Alterations to house of Miss Belle D. Scofield, Pasadena, Calif.] [graphic] / [Greene & Greene]

6 drawings : various media ; 51.5 x 93.6 cm. (20 1/4 x 36 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Iwan Serrurier house (Pasadena, California), [1905]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Iwan Serrurier house (Pasadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for I. Serrurier Esq., Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 drawings : various media ; 75.6 x 105.8 cm. (29 3/4 x 41 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Iwan Serrurier bungalow (Pasadena, California), [1905]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Iwan Serrurier bungalow (Pasadena,</u>

California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.03496-.03501

range

NYDA.1960.001.03502-.03507

range

NYDA.1960.001.03508-.03521

Scope and Contents

Bungalow for I. Serrurier Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

14 sheets: various media; 56.2 x 74 cm. (22 1/8 x 29 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Monk Hill scenic overlook (Pasadena, California). Shelter, [19]07

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Monk Hill scenic overlook (Pasadena, California)</u>. Shelter

Scope and Contents

A shelter for viewlovers, to be built on Monk Hill, Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts

7 drawings : various media ; 107.9 x 164 cm. (42 1/2 x 64 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles Silent houses (Glendora, California), 1908

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Charles Silent houses (Glendora,</u> California)

Scope and Contents

Ranch houses for Judge Chas. Silent at Glendora, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

14 drawings : various media ; 88.7 x 90.9 cm. (35 x 35 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Datus C. Smith house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions, [1924]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Datus C. Smith house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

[Alterations and] addition[s] to residence of Mr. Datus C. Smith, at 487 West California St., Pasadena, Cal.

range

NYDA.1960.001.03522-.03528

range

NYDA.1960.001.03529-.03542

range

NYDA.1960.001.03543-.03573

[graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts ; Louis Du P. Millar, Architect.

32 sheets : various media ; 50.8 x 65.6 cm. (20 x 25 $\,$

7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Ernest W. Smith House (Pasadena, California), [19]10

Digital Object: Ernest W. Smith House (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for E.W. Smith Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

18 sheets: various media; 65 x 81.1 cm. (25 5/8 x 32 in.) or smaller

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Thomas P. Smith house (Pasadena, California). Garage, alterations, [1926]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Thomas P. Smith house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Garage, alterations</u>

Scope and Contents

Alterations to Garage, Thomas P. Smith Jr., [Pasadena, Calif.] [graphic]: north elevation, part east elevation, plan: sheet no. 3 / Henry M. Greene, Arch't.

1 drawing: graphite and ink on tracing paper; $30.6 \times 48.6 \text{ cm}$. (12 $1/8 \times 19 \times 1/8 \text{ in}$.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

South Pasadena Realty and Improvement Co.(South Pasadena, California). Entrance gate and fence, [1905]

<u>Digital Object: South Pasadena Realty and Improvement</u> <u>Co.(South Pasadena, California). Entrance gate and fence</u>

Scope and Contents

Entrance gates and fence for the So. Pasadena Realty and Improvement Co., So. Pasadena, Calif. [graphic]: section, elevation[and] plan of gate at main entrance, [elevation of] south end of west wall/ Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

range

NYDA.1960.001.03575-.03592

range

NYDA.1960.001.03593

range

NYDA.1960.001.03594

1 drawing: ink on cloth with pencil and crayon markings; 59.5x93.9 cm.(23 1/2x 37 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Concrete bridge (South Pasadena, California), 1905-[19]06

Digital Object: Concrete bridge (South Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Reinforced concrete bridge at Oaklawn, So. Pasadena, Calif. for South Pasadena Realty and Improvement Company. [graphic]: / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts; M. De Palo, consulting engineer.

15 sheets: various media: 130.5 x 133.4 cm. (51 3/8 x 52 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Sespe Ranch (Fillmore, California). Bunk house, [1910]

Digital Object: Sespe Ranch (Fillmore, California). Bunk

<u>house</u>

Scope and Contents

Bunk-house for Keith Spalding Esq. at Sespe [Ranch, Fillmore], California [graphic] : / Greene and Greene,

Arch'ts.

24 sheets: various media; 43.1 x 67.8 cm. (17 x 26

3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Margaret B.S. Clapham Spinks house (Pasadena, California),

1909

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Margaret B.S. Clapham Spinks house</u>

(Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Margaret B.S. Clapham Spinks at Oak Knoll, [Pasadena], Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

Greene, Arch is.

31 sheets : various media ; 53.6 x 90.3 cm. (21 1/8 x

35 5/8 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.03595-.03609

range

NYDA.1960.001.03610-.03633

range

NYDA.1960.001.03638-.03668

Project-level Record

Margaret B.S. Clapham Spinks house (Pasadena, California).

Garage, 1909 April 2

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Margaret B.S. Clapham Spinks house</u>

(Pasadena, California). Garage

range

NYDA.1960.001.03669-.03670

Scope and Contents

Garage for Judge Wm. Ward Spinks at Oak Knoll, [Pasadena], Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

2 sheets : various media ; $39.9 \times 43.1 \text{ cm}$. (15 $3/4 \times 17 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

P-M system construction [methods], [19]21-1920

Scope and Contents

P-M system construction [methods] : [detail drawings / Perez M. Stewart, inventor ; Henry M. Greene, witness.

19 sheets : various media ; 36.7 x 50 cm (14 1/2 x 19 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

G. Lawrence Stimson house (Pasadena, California), [1907]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>G. Lawrence Stimson house (Pasadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for G. Lawrence Stimson, Oaklawn, South Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / [Greene & Greene, Architects]

29 sheets : various media ; 70.8 x 104.5 cm. (27 7/8 x 41 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles H. Stoddard house (Burlingame, California), 1916-[1917]

range

NYDA.1960.001.03719-.03769

range

NYDA.1960.001.03671-.03689

range

NYDA.1960.001.03690-.03718

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Charles H. Stoddard house (Burlingame, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mr. Charles H. Stoddard, Burlingame, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

51 sheets: various media; 63 x 74.7 cm. (24 7/8 x 29 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Estelle Strasburg house (Covina, California), 1929

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Estelle Strasburg house (Covina, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs Edward Strasburg, 225 Adams Park Drive West, Covina, [Calif.]. [graphic]. [Part 1] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

99 sheets : various media ; $44.2 \times 76.7 \text{ cm}$. (17 $1/2 \times 30 \times 1/4 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Estelle Strasburg house (Covina, California), 1929

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs Edward Strasburg, 225 Adams Park Drive West, Covina, [Calif.]. [Part 2] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

99 sheets : various media ; $44.2 \times 77 \text{ cm}$ (17 1/2 x 30 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

James Swan house (Pasadena, California), 1898-1899

Digital Object: James Swan house (Pasadena, California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for James Swan Esq., Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

78 sheets : various media ; $76.5 \times 95.1 \text{ cm}$. (30 $1/8 \times 37 \times 4/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.03770-.03807, .04550-.04559

range

NYDA.1960.001.03808-.03858

range

NYDA.1960.001.03859-.03937

Project-level Record

Mrs. Francis B. Swan house (Pasadena, California), [19]25

Digital Object: Mrs. Francis B. Swan house (Pasadena,

California)

range NYDA.1960.001.03938-.03994

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. Francis B. Swan, Pasadena, [Calif.] [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

58 sheets : various media ; $80.1 \times 84.3 \text{ cm}$. (31 $5/8 \times 33 \times 1/4 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William R. Thorsen house (Berkeley, California). Fences, trails and fireplace accessories, [1913]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>William R. Thorsen house (Berkeley, California)</u>. <u>Fences, trails and fireplace accessories</u>

range

NYDA.1960.001.03995-.04004

Scope and Contents

Yard work [and] furniture for residence of Wm. R. Thorsen Esq. at Berkeley, California. [graphic]/ Greene and Greene, architects.

10 drawings: various media; 74.5 x 98.1cm. (29 3/8 x 38 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Adelaide M. Tichenor house (Long Beach, California), 1905

Digital Object: Adelaide M. Tichenor house (Long Beach,

California)

range

NYDA.1960.001.04005-.04028

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mrs. A. Tichenor at Long Beach, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

26 sheets : various media ; $85.5 \times 101.3 \text{ cm}$. (33 3/4 x 39 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William B. Tomkins house (Pasadena, California), [1898]

range

NYDA.1960.001.04029-.04042

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>William B. Tomkins house (Pasadena, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

House for Wm. B. Tomkins near Pasadena, Cal. [graphic]/ Greene & Greene, Architects.

15 sheets: various media; 59.4 x 82.8 cm.(23 3/8 x 32 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

V. Ray Townsend house (Claremont, California). Garage, [1925]

<u>Digital Object: V. Ray Townsend house (Claremont, California). Garage</u>

Scope and Contents

Garage for Dr. V. Ray Townsend, Claremont, Calif. [graphic]; / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

9 sheets : various media ; 48.5×66 cm. (19 $1/8 \times 26$ in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

V. Ray Townsend house (Long Beach, California). Alterations and additions, [19]26-[19]27

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>V. Ray Townsend house (Long Beach, California)</u>. Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Alterations & additions to residence, 4260 Magnolia Ave., Long Beach, Calif., for Dr. V. Ray Townsend. [graphic]. [Part 1] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

84 sheets : various media ; 48.3 x 67 cm. (19 1/8 x 26 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

V. Ray Townsend house (Long Beach, California). Alterations and additions, [19]26-[19]27

range NYDA.1960.001.04097-.04138

range NYDA.1960.001.04043-.04051

range

NYDA.1960.001.04052-.04096

Alterations & additions to residence, 4260 Magnolia Ave., Long Beach, Calif., for Dr. V. Ray Townsend. [Part 2] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

84 sheets : various media ; 48.3 x 67 cm (19 1/8 x 26

3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Unidentified churches, [circa 1908]

Digital Object: Unidentified churches

range

NYDA.1960.001.04139-.04163

Scope and Contents

[Designs for churches] [graphic] / [Greene & Greene, Architects]

25 sheets: various media; 76.6 x 106.7 cm. (30 1/4 x

42 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Unidentified house, [undated]

Digital Object: Unidentified house

range

NYDA.1960.001.04164-.04169

Scope and Contents

[Floor plans and elevations of an unidentified house]

[graphic] : [Job no. 11?] / [Greene & Greene]

6 drawings : various media ; 58.8 x 82.4 cm. (23 1/4 x $\,$

 $32 \frac{1}{2}$ in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Unidentified house, [19]25

Digital Object: Unidentified house

range

NYDA.1960.001.04170-.04180

Scope and Contents

[Floor plans and elevations of an unidentified house] [graphic]: [job] #470 / [Henry M. Greene, Architect]

11 drawings: pencil on tracing paper; 44.5 x 60.2 cm.

(17 1/2 x 23 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Project-level Record

Unidentified house, [undated]

Digital Object: Unidentified house

range

NYDA.1960.001.04182-.04187

Scope and Contents

[Designs for an unidentified house] [graphic] : [Job

no. 11] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 drawings: various media; 75.7 x 58.8 cm. (29 7/8 x

23 1/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

range

NYDA.1960.001.04188-.04190

Unidentified house, [undated]

Digital Object: Unidentified house

Scope and Contents

[Design for an unidentified house] [graphic]: [no job

no.] / [Greene & Greene]

3 drawings: pencil on tracing paper; 42.1 x 57.3 cm.

(16 5/8 x 22 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Unidentified houses, [undated]

Digital Object: Unidentified houses

range

NYDA.1960.001.04191-.04194

Scope and Contents

[Floor plans for unidentified houses] [graphic] /

Harwell Harris, [Architect]

4 drawings: various media; 46.4 x 68 cm. (18 1/4 x

26 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

range

NYDA.1960.001.04195-.04196

Unidentified house, [undated]

Digital Object: Unidentified house

Scope and Contents

[Floor plans of an unidentified house]. [graphic] /

Greene & Greene, Architects.

2 photomechanical reproductions : various media ; $35.1 \times 48.4 \text{ cm}$. ($137/8 \times 191/8 \text{ in}$.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Unidentified residential building, [1907-1922]

Digital Object: Unidentified residential building

range NYDA.1960.001.04197-.04199

Scope and Contents

Floor plans and elevation of an unidentified residential building] [graphic] / [Greene &] Greene, Architects.

3 drawings : various media ; $42.6 \times 55.7 \text{ cm}$. ($16 \text{ }3/4 \times 22 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Unidentified house. Porches, [undated]

Digital Object: Unidentified house. Porches

range

NYDA.1960.001.04200

Scope and Contents

[Detail sketches of pipes? on porches of unidentified house]. [graphic] / [Greene & Greene]

1 drawing : pencil and crayon on tracing paper ; 41.3 \times 43.1 cm. (16 2/4 \times 17 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Miscellaneous drawings, [undated]

Digital Object: Miscellaneous drawings

range

NYDA.1960.001.04201-04203

Scope and Contents

[Miscellaneous unidentified drawings of houses and other structures] [graphic] / [Greene & Greene]

3 sheets : various media ; $51.2 \times 45.9 \text{ cm}$. (20 $1/4 \times 18 \times 1/8 \text{ in}$.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Unidentified house. Detail drawings, [undated]

Digital Object: Unidentified house. Detail drawings

range

NYDA.1960.001.04204-.04206

[Detail drawings of doors, fence, etc. of an unidentified house] [graphic] / [Greene & Greene]

3 drawings : pencil on paper ; $45.1 \times 53.4 \text{ cm}$. (17 3/4 x 21 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

W. D. Valentine houses (Altadena, California). Alterations and new work, 1912, [19]22-1924

<u>Digital Object</u>: W. D. Valentine houses (Altadena, California). Alterations and new work

Scope and Contents

[New] cottage[s and alterations to existing structures] for Mr. W. D.Valentine, Altadena, [Calif.]. [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

67 sheets : various media ; 57.8 x 70.4 cm. (22 3/4 x 27 5/8 in.) or smaller + 2 sheets of paper.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Walker house (San Pasqual, California). Alterations, [19]25

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Walker house (San Pasqual, California)</u>. Alterations

Scope and Contents

Alterations to Dr. Walker residence, [San Pasqual, Calif.]. [graphic]: / [Henry M. Greene, Architect]

6 sheets : various media ; 50.9×73 cm. ($20 \times 1/8 \times 28 \times 3/4$ in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Henry A. Ware house (Pasadena, California), [1913]

Digital Object: Henry A. Ware house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Henry A. Ware Esq. at Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Arch'ts.

range

NYDA.1960.001.04207-.04273

range

NYDA.1960.001.04314-.04319

range

NYDA.1960.001.04320-.04346

27 sheets: various media; 86.3 x 98.5 cm. (34 x 38 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

W.F. West house (Pasadena, California). Addition, [1911]

<u>Digital Object</u>: W.F. West house (Pasadena, California).

Addition

Scope and Contents

Addition to residence of Mr. W.F. West at Oak Knoll, [Pasadena] Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

6 drawings: various media; 52.5 x 64.7 cm. (20 3/4 x 25 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Lucy E. Wheeler house (Los Angeles, California), 1905

Digital Object: Lucy E. Wheeler house (Los Angeles,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Lucy E. Wheeler at Los Angeles, Cal. [graphic]: [with shed and] alterations / Greene &

Greene, Architects.

15 drawings: various media; 77.2 x 71.1 cm. (30 3/8

x 28 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Kate A. White house (South Pasadena, California), 1904

Digital Object: Kate A. White house (South Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Bungalow for Mrs. Kate A. White, S. Pasadena, Cal.

[graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

7 drawings: various media; 55.3 x 77.5 cm. (21 7/8 x

30 1/2 in.) or smaller.

range

NYDA.1960.001.04371-.04376

range

NYDA.1960.001.04377-.04391

range

NYDA.1960.001.04392-.04398

Project-level Record

T. Stewart White house, 1905

Digital Object: T. Stewart White house

range NYDA.1960.001.04399-.04418

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mr. T. Stewart White [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

20 drawings : various media ; 59.2 x 57.6 cm. (23 3/8 x 22 3/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Carrie Whitworth house (Pasadena, California). Alterations and additions, [19]19-[19]20

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Carrie Whitworth house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Alterations and additions</u>

range NYDA.1960.001.04419-.04473

Scope and Contents

[Alterations], additions to residence [and grounds], the Whitworth estate, Lincoln Ave., Pasadena, [Calif.]. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Arch'ts.

55 sheets : various media ; $89.7 \times 100.5 \text{ cm}$. (35 $3/8 \times 39 \times 5/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles P. Wilcox house (Pasadena, California), [1911]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Charles P. Wilcox house (Pasadena, California)</u>

range

NYDA.1960.001.04474-.04496

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mr. C.P. Wilcox, Pasadena, Cal. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

23 sheets : various media ; $59.7 \times 64.9 \text{ cm}$. (23 $1/2 \times 25 \times 5/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles J. Willett bungalow (Pasadena, California), [1905]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Charles J. Willett bungalow (Pasadena, California)</u>

range

NYDA.1960.001.04497-.04565

Bungalow for C.J. Willett Esq. at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

6 drawings : various media ; $47.9 \times 53.8 \text{ cm}$. (18 $7/8 \times 21 \times 1/4 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles J. Willett house (Pasadena, California), [1904]

Digital Object: Charles J. Willett house (Pasadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for C.J. Willett at Pasadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

6 drawings : various media ; 68.1 x 66.9 cm. (26 7/8 x

26 3/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Nathan H. Wiliiams house (Altadena, California), [1915-19116

Digital Object: Nathan H. Wiliiams house (Altadena,

California)

Scope and Contents

Residence for Dr. N.H. Williams, Altadena, Calif. [graphic] / Greene & Greene, Architects.

73 sheets: various media; 110.8 x 132.5 cm. (43 5/8 x 52 1/4 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Nathan H. Williams house (Altadena, California). Garage,

[1916]

Digital Object: Nathan H. Williams house (Altadena,

California). Garage

Scope and Contents

Garage for Dr. N.H. Williams, Altadena, Cal. [graphic] : / Greene & Greene, Architects.

range

NYDA.1960.001.04566-.04571

range

NYDA.1960.001.04572-.04641

range

NYDA.1960.001.04646-.04649

4 sheets : various media ; 52.6 x 73.9 cm. (20 3/4 x 29 1/8 in.)or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

O.G. Wilson house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions, [19]22

range NYDA.1960.001.04650-.04704

<u>Digital Object</u>: O.G. Wilson house (Los Angeles, California). Alterations and additions

Scope and Contents

Alterations[and additions] to residence 2734 South Normandie, Los Angeles, [Calif.] for Mrs. O.G. Wilson. [graphic] / Henry M. Greene, Architect.

56 sheets : various media ; 65.1 x 67.2 cm. (25 5/8 x 26 1/2 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles S. Witbeck house (Santa Monica, California), 1917

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Charles S. Witbeck house (Santa Monica, California)</u>

Scope and Contents

Residence for Mr. Charles S. Witbeck, Santa Monica, California. [graphic] / Greene and Greene, Architects.

57 sheets : various media ; 105.3 x 91.3 cm. (41 1/2 x 36 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles D. Witbeck house (Santa Monica, California). Garage, 1917

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Charles D. Witbeck house (Santa Monica,</u> California). Garage

Scope and Contents

Garage for Mr. Charles S. Witbeck, Santa Monica, California. [graphic]: [section through wall, detail of] door, detail at X-X, north elevation, west elevation, plan, section [through roof truss]: Sheet no. 1 / Greene and Greene, Architects.

range

NYDA.1960.001.04707-.04763

range NYDA.1960.001.04764 1 drawing ; pencil on tracing paper with crayon applied to the verso ; $48.7 \times 70.1 \text{ cm}$. (19 1/4 x 27 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Series II: Project Photographs

Scope and Contents

This series contains approximately 527 photographs for 23 Greene & Greene projects. Photographs are arranged alphabetically using client surname for private houses and project name for corporate and public clients.

Each project was catalogued separately in the online catalog. This finding aid provides a link to each project's associated record. Item level description can be found in these project-level records. Each photograph is individually accessioned with numbers ranging from Range: NYDA.1987.003.00001 through .00527.

A selection of photographs in this collection were digitized as part of the Greene & Greene Virtual Archives (GGVA) project. Access to these digital images is provided in this finding aid.

Title/Description	Instances		
Earle C. Anthony Automobile Showroom (Los Angeles,	box 2	folder 2	
California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915] <u>Digital Object: Earle C. Anthony Automobile Showroom</u> (<u>Los Angeles, California</u>). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert	box 3	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
2 photographic prints ; 18 x 24.9 cm. (7 1/8 x 9 7/8			

Other Finding Aids

3/4 in.

Project-level Record

Earle C. Anthony Automobile Showroom (Los Angeles,
California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [not before circa
1915]

in.) or smaller, on mount 34.9 x 42.5 cm. (13 3/4 x 16

box 2	folder 5
DUX 4	IUIUCI J

Scope and Contents

1 photographic print : gelatin silver, black and white ; $20.7 \times 26 \text{ cm} (8 \text{ } 1/4 \times 10 \text{ in.})$

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Project-level Record

Arturo Bandini, house (Pasadena, California), [not before 1903]

box 2

folder 26

Scope and Contents

4 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; $20.7 \times 26 \text{ cm}$ (8 $1/4 \times 10 \text{ in.}$)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Nathan Bentz house (Santa Barbara, California).

box 8

folder 1

Photographer: Maynard Parker, [between 1940 and 1949?]

box 6

folder 1

Scope and Contents

22 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.5×26 cm (8 $1/8 \times 10$ in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Nathan Bentz house (Santa Barbara, California). Photographer: Merge Studios, [not before 1911]

box 2

box 3

folder 16

folder 2 to 3

Scope and Contents

1 photographic print : gelatin silver, black and white ; $20.7 \times 26 \text{ cm} (8 \text{ } 1/4 \times 10 \text{ in.})$

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California).

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

<u>Digital Object</u>: Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena,

California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

Scope and Contents

14 photographic prints mounted on board : brown tone ; 25.8 x 24.8 cm. (10 1/8 x 9 3/4 in.) or smaller, on mount 34.9 x 42.5cm. (13 3/4 x 16 3/4 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Maynard Parker, [circa 1947-1949] box 8

folder 2 to 3

box 6

folder 2

61 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.5 x 26 cm (8 1/8 x 10 in.) or smaller

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [not before circa 1915] box 6 folder 2

box 2

folder 6

Scope and Contents

11 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.7 x 52 cm (8 1/4 x 20 1/2 in.) or smaller; 1

negative; 20 x 25 cm (8 x 10 in.)

folder OS 01

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: L. Morgan Yost, 1946-1947

box 2 folder 22

Scope and Contents

4 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; $20.7 \times 26 \text{ cm} (8 \text{ } 1/4 \times 10 \text{ in.})$

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Robert R. Blacker house (Pasadena, California), [circa 1907-circa 1947]

box 2

folder 27

box 6

folder 2

Scope and Contents

11 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.7×26 cm (8 $1/4 \times 10$ in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Edgar W. Camp bungalow (Sierra Madre, California), [not before 1904]

box 2

folder 28

Scope and Contents

1 photographic print : gelatin silver, black and white ; 8.4×11 cm (3 $3/8 \times 41/4$ in.)

Project-level Record

Mary E. Cole house (Pasadena, California). Photographer:

Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Mary E. Cole house (Pasadena, California)</u>.

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

Scope and Contents

5 photographic prints mounted on board : brown tone ; 19.7 x 24.7 cm (7 3/4 x 9 5/8 in.) or smaller, on

mount 34.9 x 42.5 cm. (13 3/4 x 16 3/4 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Dr. S. S. Crow house (Pasadena, California). Photographer:

Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Dr. S. S. Crow house (Pasadena, California)</u>. <u>Photographer</u>: <u>Leroy Hulbert</u>

Scope and Contents

7 photographic prints mounted on board : brown tone ; $19.5 \times 24.8 \text{ cm}$. (7 $5/8 \times 9 \times 3/4 \text{ in}$.) or smaller, on mount $34.9 \times 42.5 \text{ cm}$. (13 $3/4 \times 16 \times 3/4 \text{ in}$.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Dr. S. S. Crow house (Pasadena, California). Photographer:

Maynard Parker, [circa 1947]

Scope and Contents

9 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ;

20.5 x 26 cm (8 1/8 x 10 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Dr. S. S. Crow house (Pasadena, California). Photographer:

Bergen (Firm?), [not before 1911]

Scope and Contents

2 photographic prints: brown tone; 16 x 21 cm (6

1/4 x 8 1/4 in.)

box 3

folder 4

box 3

folder 5

box 8

box 2

folder 1

folder 4

Project-level Record

Dr. S. S. Crow house (Pasadena, California). Photographer:

Merge Studios, [not before 1909]

box 2

folder 17

box 6

folder 3

Scope and Contents

11 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; $20.7 \times 26 \text{ cm}$ (8 $1/4 \times 10 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California).

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

Digital Object: Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena,

California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

Scope and Contents

20 photographic prints mounted on board; $24.7 \times 24.9 \text{ cm}$. (9 5/8 x 9 3/4 in.) or smaller, on mount 34.9

x 42.5 cm. (13 3/4 x 16 3/4 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California).

Photographer: Maynard Parker, [circa 1947]

Maxmord Darker [circo 1047]

Scope and Contents

16 photographic prints: gelatin silver, black and

white; 20.5 x 26 cm (8 1/8 x 10 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California).

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [not before circa 1915]

Scope and Contents

10 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and

white; 20.7 x 26 cm (8 1/4 x 10 in.) or smaller

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Gabriel Moulin,

1928-01-06T00:00:00+00:00

box 2

folder 20

- Page 91 -

box 3

folder 6 to 8

box 8

folder 5

box 2

folder 7

2 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 18.3×24 cm (7 $1/4 \times 9 \times 3/8$ in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California), [circa 1914 - circa 1926]

box 2

folder 29, 40

Scope and Contents

6 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 14.5 x 10 cm (5 3/4 x 3 5/8 in.) or smaller; 1

negative; 25.3 x 21 cm (10 x 8 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California).

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

Digital Object: James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena,

California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

box 3 folder 9

Scope and Contents

9 photographic prints mounted on board : brown tone ; $24.8 \times 24.7 \text{ cm}$. (9 $3/4 \times 95/8 \text{ in.}$) or smaller, on mount $34.9 \times 42.5 \text{ cm}$. (13 $3/4 \times 163/4 \text{ in.}$)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California).

Photographer: Maynard Parker, [between 1940 and 1949]

box 8

folder 6

box 6

folder 4

Scope and Contents

6 photographic prints: gelatin silver, black and white;

20.5 x 26 cm (8 1/8 x 10 in.) or smaller

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [not before circa 1915] box 2

folder 8

Scope and Contents

1 photographic print : gelatin silver, black and white ;

20.7 x 26 cm (8 1/4 x 10 in.)

Project-level Record

James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: L. Morgan Yost, [April 16, 1947]

box 2

folder 23, 30

Scope and Contents

2 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; $20.7 \times 26 \text{ cm} (8 \text{ } 1/4 \times 10 \text{ in.})$

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

James A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California), [between 1940 and 1949?]

box 2

folder 23, 30

Scope and Contents

2 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; $19.5 \times 24 \text{ cm}$ (7 3/4 x 9 1/3 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Mortimer Fleishhacker house (Woodside, California).

box 4

folder 1 to 2

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

Digital Object: Mortimer Fleishhacker house (Woodside,

California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

box 2 folder 3, 15

Scope and Contents

21 photographic prints mounted on board: brown tone; $19.2 \times 24.8 \text{ cm.}$ ($7.5/8 \times 9.3/4 \text{ in.}$) or smaller, on mount $34.9 \times 42.5 \text{ cm.}$ ($13.3/4 \times 16.3/4 \text{ in.}$) or smaller; 3 photographic prints; gelatin silver, b&w; $12.5 \times 18.7 \text{ cm.}$ ($5 \times 7.3/8 \text{ in.}$)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Freeman A. Ford house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

box 4

folder 3

<u>Digital Object</u>: <u>Freeman A. Ford house (Pasadena, California)</u>. Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

Scope and Contents

7 photographic prints mounted on board; $24.5 \times 24.7 \times (9.5/8 \times 9.3/4 \text{ in.})$ or smaller, on mount $34.9 \times 42.5 \times (13.3/4 \times 16.3/4 \text{ in.})$

Project-level Record

Freeman A. Ford house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Merge Studios, [not before 1907]

box 2

folder 18

Scope and Contents

 $2\ photographic\ prints$: gelatin silver, black and white ;

20.7 x 26 cm (8 1/4 x 10 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Freeman A. Ford house (Pasadena, California).

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [not before circa 1915]

box 2 folder 9

Scope and Contents

6 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; $20.7 \times 26 \text{ cm}$ (8 $1/4 \times 10 \text{ in.}$) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

[Furniture]: [rosewood writing desk and chair].

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

Digital Object: [Furniture]: [rosewood writing desk and

chair]. Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

box 4 folder 4

Scope and Contents

3 photographic prints mounted on board: brown tone; 24.4 x 23.7 cm. (9 5/8 x 9 3/8 in.) or smaller, on mount 34.9 x 42.5 cm. (13 3/4 x 16 3/4 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

David B. Gamble house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

Digital Object: David B. Gamble house (Pasadena,

California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

box 4 folder 5 to 6 box 5 folder 1 to 2

Scope and Contents

37 photographic prints mounted on board : brown tone ; 24.7 x 24.7 cm. (9 3/4 x 9 3/4 in.) or smaller, on mount 34.9 x 42.5 cm. (13 3/4 x 16 3/4 in.) or

smaller.

Project-level Record

David B. Gamble house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Maynard Parker, [circa 1946-1949]	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents	box 6	folder 5	
27 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.5 x 26 cm (8 $1/8$ x 10 in.) or smaller			
Other Finding Aids			
Project-level Record			
David B. Gamble house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [not before circa 1915]	box 2	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
24 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.7 x 26 cm (8 $1/4$ x 10 in.)			
Other Finding Aids			
Project-level Record			
David B. Gamble house (Pasadena, California).	box 2	folder 19	
Photographer: Merge Studios, [not before 1963]	box 6	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
2 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; $20.3 \times 26 \text{ cm}$ (8 x 10 in.) or smaller			
Other Finding Aids			
Project-level Record			
David B. Gamble house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: L. Morgan Yost, [between 1940 and 1949?]	box 2	folder 24	
Scope and Contents			
1 photographic print : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.7 x 26 cm (8 $1/4$ x 10 in.)			
Other Finding Aids			
Project-level Record			
David B. Gamble house (Pasadena, California), [not before 1907]	box 2	folder 31	

10 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.7 x 26 cm (8 1/4 x 10 in.) or smaller

in.), on mount 24 x 29.5 cm (9 1/2 x 11 5/8 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles S. Greene house (Pasadena, California)	box 2	folder 32	
Louise T. Halsted house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Merge Studios, [not before 1905]	box 2	folder 34	
Scope and Contents			
1 photographic print : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.7 x 26 cm (8 $1/4$ x 10 in.)			
Other Finding Aids			
Project-level Record			
Cora C. Hollister house (Los Angeles, California), [not before 1904]	box 2	folder 35	
Scope and Contents			
1 photographic print : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.7 x 26 cm (8 $1/4$ x 10 in.)			
Other Finding Aids			
Project-level Record			
Theodore Irwin house (Pasadena, California). Photographer:	box 8	folder 8	
Maynard Parker, [circa 1948]	box 6	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
5 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.5 x 26 cm (8 $1/8$ x 10 in.) or smaller			
Other Finding Aids			
Project-level Record			
D. L. James house (Carmel, California), [not before 1918]	box 2	folder 36	
Scope and Contents			
3 photographic prints mounted on board : gelatin silver, black and white ; 19 x 24.5 cm (7 1/2 x 9 5/8			

Project-level Record

James W. Neil house (Pasadena, California). Photographer: Merge Studio, [not before 1906]

box 2

folder 37

Scope and Contents

1 photographic print : gelatin silver, black and white ; $20.7 \times 26 \text{ cm} (8 \text{ } 1/4 \times 10 \text{ in.})$

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles M. Pratt house (Ojai, California). Photographer:

box 5

folder 3 to 4

Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

Digital Object: Charles M. Pratt house (Ojai, California).

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

Scope and Contents

14 photographic prints mounted on board : brown tone ; 24.6 x 24.5 cm. (9 3/4 x 9 5/8 in.) or smaller, on mount 34.9 x 42.5 cm. (13 3/4 x 16 3/4 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles M. Pratt house (Ojai, California). Photographer:

box 8

folder 9 to 10

Maynard Parker, [circa 1947]

box 6

folder 7

Scope and Contents

50 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.5 x 26 cm (8 1/8 x 10 in.) or smaller

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles M. Pratt house (Ojai, California). Photographer:

box 2

folder 11

Leroy Hulbert, [not before circa 1915]

Scope and Contents

3 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ;

20.7 x 25.4 cm (8 1/4 x 10 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Charles M. Pratt house (Ojai, California). Photographer: Maynard Parker, [not before 1908]

box 2

folder 38

2 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; $19.5 \times 25 \text{ cm}$ (7 $3/4 \times 9 3/4 \text{ in.}$)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

L. A. Robinson house (Pasadena, California), [not before 1905]

box 2

box 5

folder 39

folder 5

Scope and Contents

1 photographic print : gelatin silver, black and white ; $20.5 \times 26 \text{ cm} (8 \text{ } 1/8 \times 10 \text{ in.})$

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William R. Thorsen house (Berkeley, California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

Digital Object: William R. Thorsen house (Berkeley,

California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

Scope and Contents

9 photographic prints mounted on board: brown tone; 19.2 x 24.5 cm. (7 5/8 x 9 5/8 in.) or smaller, on mount 34.9 x 42.5 cm. (13 3/4 x 16 3/4 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William R. Thorsen house (Berkeley, California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [not before circa 1915]

box 2

folder 12

Scope and Contents

11 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 20.7×26 cm (8 $1/4 \times 10$ in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William R. Thorsen house (Berkeley, California). Photographer: Minor White, [1947-circa 1948]

box 2

folder 21

Scope and Contents

3 photographic prints : gelatin silver, black and white ; 18×25 cm (7 x 9 7/8 in.) or smaller

Project-level Record

William R. Thorsen house (Berkeley, California).

Photographer: L. Morgan Yost, [1946]

box 2 folder 25

Scope and Contents

2 photographic prints: gelatin silver, black and white; 21 x 26 cm (8 1/4 x 10 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

William R. Thorsen house (Berkeley, California), [between

box 2

folder 40

1940 and 1949?]

box 6

folder 8

Scope and Contents

16 photographic prints: gelatin silver, black and white; 19.5 x 25 cm (7 3/4 x 9 7/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Adelaide M. Tichenor house (Long Beach, California).

box 5

folder 6

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

Digital Object: Adelaide M. Tichenor house (Long Beach,

California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

box 2 folder 4

Scope and Contents

6 photographic prints mounted on board : brown tone; 24.7 x 25 cm. (9 3/4 x 9 7/8 in.) or smaller, on mount 34.9 x 42.5 cm. (13 3/4 x 16 3/4 in.); 3 photographic prints: gelatin silver, b&w; 18.4 x 24.5 cm. (7 1/4 x 9 5/8 in.) or smaller.

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Adelaide M. Tichenor house (Long Beach, California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [not before circa 1915]

box 2

folder 13

Scope and Contents

3 photographic prints: gelatin silver, black and white; 20.7 x 26 cm (8 1/4 x 10 in.) or smaller.

box 5

box 2

folder 7

folder 14

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Nathan H. Williams house (Altadena, California).

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [circa 1915]

Digital Object: Nathan H. Williams house (Altadena,

California). Photographer: Leroy Hulbert

Scope and Contents

3 photographic prints mounted on board : brown tone; 18.7 x 25 cm. (7 3/8 x 9 7/8 in.) or smaller, on

mount 34.9 x 42.5 cm. (13 3/4 x 16 3/4 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

Nathan H. Williams house (Altadena, California).

Photographer: Leroy Hulbert, [not before circa 1915]

Scope and Contents

1 photographic print : gelatin silver, black and white ;

20.7 x 26 cm (8 1/4 x 10 in.)

Other Finding Aids

Project-level Record

^ Return to Table of Contents

Series III: Personal Papers

Scope and Contents

This series includes a small collection of manuscript fragments and sketches by Charles Sumner Greene (1868-1957). The series also includes photographs of the Greene brothers and family members.

Sub-series 1: Creative Writings by Charles Sumner Greene

Title/Description	Instances		
Thais Thayer, undated	box 1	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
Typescript of an unpublished novel written under the pseudonym, Evelyn Everleigh. 411 p.			
Poetry and Prose, 1896-1898, undated	box 1	folder 2	

Manuscript materials sent to Charles' daughter, Mrs. Alice Sumner Penha, Carmel, Calif. by Chester Stock, California Institute of Technology, Pasadena. Envelope postmarked Jan. 11, 1950 and inscribed: C.S.G. - Manuscript Poems. The following items were included in the envelope:

Notebook: Cover inscribed, Book no. 1. Notebook contains: Two poems, one titled Soul and the other unititled. / Prose writing titled, The Path of the Petty Poets / Two dated entries, Sun., Dec. [18]97 and Sun., March 6 [18]98. / Three holographic sheets found loose in notebook: two poems, Faith and On Shaking Hands with a friend, and prose writing on a bank deposit slip, Moddern [sic] Don Jaun [sic] / Two small sketches found in notebook were removed and are described in Series I, subseries: Sketches by Charles Sumner Greene.

Via Kansas: Title page of manuscript reads: Via Kansas by Sumner Greene, 368 Arroyo Terrace, Passadena, Calif. 20 p.

Poetry, 1896: Handwritten poems, includes: Six titled poems: Autumn, Ego, History (with typescript transcription), Inceptions, Tomorrow (dated Mar. 28, 1896), and Ruins (dated Aug.22, 1896) / Six pages of untitled poetry.

Miscellaneous writings: Includes the following: One page of prose / Text of a meeting or service given to Charles by his grandmother. / Two page (pages numbered 3 and 8) writing on the subject of beauty. Handwriting.does not appear to be Charles'.

Sub-series 2: Sketches by Charles Sumner Greene

Title/Description Instances

Small sketches, undated

box 1

folder 3

Scope and Contents

Two sketches, pencil on paper, found with Charles' notebook, Book no 1, described in Series 1, subseries: Creative Writings of Charles Sumner Greene, Box 1:2 Poetry and Prose. / Sketch of tree with foliage motif / Sketch of urn with swag and columned structure

Sub-series 3: Personal Photographs

Title/Description Instances

Portraits of the Greenes and Family Members, circa 1900-1947

box 1

folder 4 to 5

Scope and Contents

Eight gelatin silver b& w photographic prints. / Charles Sumner Greene with Violet, Jane, Martha, and Alice White, circa 1900 / Charles Sumner Greene painting outdoors ,1901(?) / Charles Sumner Greene, Alice Gordon Greene, and son Nathaniel, circa 1903

Charles Sumner Greene, circa 1905	box 4	folder 5 to 6
	box 5	folder 1 to 2
Henry Mather Greene, 1924 March	box 4	folder 5 to 6
	box 5	folder 1 to 2
Greene brothers at the D.L. James house, portrait by Cole	box 4	folder 5 to 6
Weston, 1947	box 5	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
2 prints		
Greene brothers at the D.L. James house	box 4	folder 5 to 6
Scope and Contents	box 5	folder 1 to 2
Merge Studios copy of Cole Weston photograph		

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Series IV: Jean Murray Bangs' Research Files on Greene & Greene

Scope and Contents

The series consists of the research papers of architectural historian Jean Murrary Bangs (1894-1985). Bangs was a Berkeley-trained economist who became an architectural historian of the United States Modern movement. In the 1940s, she focused her work on the rediscovery of Charles and Henry Greene's work in Southern California. Her research on Greene & Greene was published in Architectural Forum (Oct. 1948). A planned book on the firm was never completed. The series includes blueprints found by Bangs in the garage of one of the Greene brother's former home.

Sub-series 1: Writings and Lectures of Jean Murray Bangs

Title/Description	Instances	
Published Articles, 1948-1957	box 7 folder 1 to 2	

Scope and Contents

"A new appreciation of 'Greene and Greene',"Architectural Record,v.103(May 1948), p.138-140.

"Greene and Greene,"Architectural Forum, v.89(Oct. 1948), p.80-89.

"American has always been a great place for the prophet without honor,"House Beautiful,v.92(May 1950), p.138-139, 178-179.

Article was reprinted in the Journal of the American Institute of Architects, v.18 (July 1952), p. 11-16, under the title Prophet without Honor.

"A parting salute to the fathers of the California style," House & Home, , v. 12(Aug. 1957), p. 84-85.

Article offprints.

Lecture Typescripts with Handwritten Notes, 1961-1966

box 1

folder 6

Scope and Contents

"Greene & Greene: prophets without honor"; Lecture given for the School of Design, North Carolina State, 1961. / "One method of studying art: illustrated by the work of Greene & Greene"; Lecture given for the advanced docents, North Carolina Museum of Art, Raleigh, Feb. 27, 1966.

Sub-series 2: Research Materials				
Title/Description	Instances			
Printed Materials	box 7	folder 3 to 4		
Scope and Contents				
Articles and other publications on Greene & Greene, California architecture, and related topics.				
Research Notes	box 1	folder 7		
Scope and Contents				
File includes JMB's notes on Greene & Greene, California architecture, and article drafts.				
File on the Cordelia A. Culbertson house	box 7	folder 5		
Scope and Contents				
Plates from The Pacific Coast Architect, March, 1914				
File on the David B. Gamble House	box 1	folder 8		
Scope and Contents				
Clipping and two photographs				

Thirty-five photographs of buildings that exhibit the influence of Greene & Greene. Most are Merge Studios photographs of Polytechnic Elementary School, Pasadena. box 2

folder 41 to 43

Miscellaneous Graphic Materials

box 2

folder 44 to

Scope and Contents

62 contact prints, negatives, 19 photographs, two postcards, and other illustrative material.

Sub-series 3: Greene & Greene Project Records in Jean Murray Bangs' Research Files

Title/Description

Instances

Job Lists

box 9

Scope and Contents

File card records transcribed by Jean Murray Bangs from the Greenes' job book. Three sets of cards: 104 handwritten cards, 3x 5 inches; 14 typewritten cards, 3 x 5 inches; and 139 handwritten sheets of paper folded to approximately 4 1/2 x 5 1/2, inches. Each set is arranged alphabetically by client. Transcribed information includes client name, job number, year, and value of the contract.

Project Drawings, 1906-1907, undated

box 7

folder 6

Scope and Contents

The nine drawings listed here were the gift of Harwell Hamilton Harris, accession 1987.003. Duplicates of the drawings, except for the Cordelia A. Culbertson house and the Unidentified project (which is the only drawing of this group of nine not by Greene & Greene), are also included in Series III: Project Drawings.

NYDA.1987.003.00539: S. S. Crow house (Pasadena, California). Block plan of residence and grounds of Mr. Edward S. Crocker at Oak Knoll Blueline print (Copy of NYDA.1960.001.04517)

NYDA.1987.003.00540: Cordelia A. Culbertson house (Pasadena, California). Floor plan and part plan of basement Blueline print (Note that this item is stored with Cordelia A. Culbertson Drawings described in Series III: Project Drawings)

NYDA.1987.003.00541: Freeman A. Ford house (Pasadena, California). [Ground] floor plan; Sheet

no. 2, Sept. 21st, '06, revised June 26th '07. Blueline print (Copy of NYDA.1960.001.01225, minus the notes)

NYDA.1987.003.00542: Freeman A. Ford house (Pasadena, California). East elevation; west elevation; [interior elevation]--bedroom #3 north side, [and] south side; den east side, south side [and] west side: Sheet no. 3, Sept. 21st '06, revised June 26th '07. Blueline print (Copy of NYDA.1960.001.01226)

NYDA.1987.003.00543: Freeman A. Ford house (Pasadena, California). [Elevations] -- court east side, court south side, south side of nursery, north side of dining r'm, south side of dining r'm, west side of dining r'm, east side of dining r'm, east side dining r'm, east side of living r'm, west side of living room: Sheet no. 4, Sept. 21st '06, revised June 26th '07. Blueline print (Copy of NYDA.1960.001.01228)

NYDA.1987.003.00544: F.W. Hawks house (Pasadena, California). Unexecuted design, [Ground] floor plan: Sheet no. 2, July 12th '06. Blueline print (Copy of NYDA.1960.001679)

NYDA.1987.003.00545: F.W. Hawks house (Pasadena, California). Unexecuted design, West elevation, east elevation: Sheet no. 3, July 12th, '06. Blueline print (Copy of NYDA.1960.001.01680)

NYDA.1987.003.00546: F.W. Hawks house (Pasadena, California). Unexecuted design, Front elevation, section showing south side of living room, sectional elevation looking north, section thro living rm. looking west: sheet no. 4, July 12th '06. Blueline print (Copy of NYDA.1960.001.01682)

NYDA.1987.003.00547: Unidentified projec, Basement floor plan, drawn by Harwell Hamilton Harris. Blueline print (Edward R. Bosley identified this floor plan as the work of Harwell Hamilton Harris)

Specifications, 1931

box 1

folder 9

Prentiss house specifications for concrete retaining wall, steps and paving, job. no. 514. Two copies: Set no. 1 office copy and Set no. 3.

^ Return to Table of Contents